## **Index to Minor Pamphlets**

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Aborigines	White Australia	White Australia has a black history; a NADOC display. 1987
Aborigines	Australian Race	Rockhampton and Gracemere. by Thomas Archer
Aborigines	Quinkan	"Quinkan Country; cave paintings and evil spirits in", from Women's Weekly 1976. by David Prideaux
Aborigines - Darumbal	Reconciliation	Good Faith Agreement for the management of Aboriginal Cultural Heritage between the Darumbal-Noolar Murree Aboriginal Corporation for Land and Culture (The Corporation) and the Council of Livingstone Shire (LSC)
Aborigines - Darumbal	Reconciliation	CQU Reconciliation Statement
Aborigines – Keppel Island	Keppel Island	Island living on the Keppels; a 4,000 year long tradition
Aged		Aged accommodation
American football	Sport	American football. Souvenir programme. 1943
Anakie	Tourism	Anakie Outpost. Ring Road Tour. 1982.
Anzac		ANZAC Day Rockhampton Commemoration. Programme. 1931
Aramac		Aramac. Anonymous recollection & historical dates
Archer family		The late Mr Alister Archer. Obituary
Archer family	Alexander Archer Archerfield Cattle Station Archerfield Station Henry Farley William Edward Murphy Inala	Email from Noel Hall regarding sources relevant to Archer Family. Includes reference to a petition to the Queensland Parliament from the Archer family. Includes information on Alexander Archer's "Archerfield Station".  [Email sent on 16/02/2005]
Archer family	Charles Archer David Archer William Archer	Email from Noel Hall regarding sources relevant to Archer Family. [Email sent on 11/05/2005]
Archer family		"Nine brothers blazed Rockhampton trail" By Annette Moir <i>The Courier-Mail</i> , 16 June 1951, p.2.
Archer family	Cedric Archer	"Era ends with Cedric Archer: District mourns stalwart civic leader, head of pioneer Rockhampton Family" The Morning Bulletin, 8 July 2008, p.4.
Archer Park Railway Station	Steam Locomotive	C17 locomotive No. 966 . Archer Park Railway Station. Clippings and photos
Archer Park Railway Station		Promotional brochure. Includes history of the "Purrey Steam Tram" and the station itself.
Armed Services	Shoalwater Bay	Talisman Saber 2007. Public Environment Report. Department of Defence. October 2006.
Armed Services	Glenmore McDonalds Bernie's Pie Shop Kele Brothers	"The jam busters: Cream buns on menu in Operation Dessert Storm"  The Sunday Mail, 12 July 2009, p.13  [US and Australian troops taking part in war games. Article examines the food consumed by soldiers during this event.]

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Armstrong, Hugh	Numismatics	Queensland Numismatic Society Inc. magazine 1990 Article by Hugh Armstrong
Art	Australian Flying Art School	High flying culture vultures. Sunday Mail Magazine. 1990
Atherton family		Memoirs of Richard Atherton
Aviation	Air crash	Australian Civil Aircraft. A.H.S.A Journal 1970
Baker, Darryl	Rockhampton - history	Rockhampton Flashbacks
Baralaba School		Baralaba Provisional School Notes (p.2-4 only)
Barcaldine		Barcaldine Historical booklets, brochures etc. incl. Australian Workers Heritage Centre
Bat Cleft	Bent Wing Bats	Mt Etna Bat Cleft notes – CQ Speleological Society
Beef Research	Beef Cattle	Cattle Raising brochures
Bicentennial		The Australian Way Magazine. Dec1987/Jan1988
Bicentennial	Religious Services	St Paul's Cathedral Special Bi-centennial service 1988
Bicentennial	Athletics	Rockhampton Regional Bi-centennial Games: Athletics Championships programme March 1988
Blackall		Blackall [tourist brochure]. 1976
Blackwater	Coal mining	Possible developments of the Curragh Coal Deposits:  Notes addressed to the Blackwater Chamber of Commerce. 1978
Blackwater		Welcome to Blackwater [brochures]
		Utah Development Co. 1976
Bracewell Cheese Factory.		Bracewell Cheese Factory.
Brickworks	Mount Morgan chimney stacks	"Mount Morgan bricks and the treatment plants they built: Mount Morgan chimney stacks", by Frank Cunningham
Brigalow		Brigalow Newspaper Cuttings. 1976
Brigalow		Estimates of animal production from pastures on Brigalow Land in the Fitzroy Basin, QLD. By C. A. Smith and J. E. Coaldrake.  Australian Institute of Agricultural Science Journal. V.33, 1967, p.52-54.
Brigalow		Brigalow Scheme Area III notes and conference papers 1967 Brigalow Burning
Bullyard Post Office		Bullyard Post Office; an Australian Post Office history Notes 1967
Bundaberg		Bunda Industrial Estate, Bundaberg. 1974
Bundaberg	Postal Service	Bundaberg and local effort, an example of intelligent development. <i>Shipping, Coal, Metals, The Harbour</i> V.50 Jan. Extract. 1968

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Bundaberg		Bundaberg: A major irrigation project 1979 "To provide jobs, finish this job" - Bundaberg Irrigation Scheme
Button, Nancy	Harbours	A long reach from Suez to Western QLD. Newspaper extract. 1990
Byerley, F. J.		Fredrick John Byerley, by A. E. Creelman. (handwritten) 1985
Capricornia Bushwalkers Club	Nancy Button	Constitution of the Capricornia Bushwalkers Club. 1987
Calliope Shire	Biography	Calliope Shire – Town Planning Scheme Queensland Government Gazette 22.9.1979
Calliope Shire		"Freak whirlwind wrecks Riverview Homestead, Calliope", The Gladstone Observer and Port Curtis Advertiser, 15 February 1956, p.1. [photocopy]
Calliope Shire	Benaraby Tannum Sands Boyne Island	Transcription of: "Freak whirlwind wrecks Riverview Homestead, Calliope", The Gladstone Observer and Port Curtis Advertiser, 15 February 1956, p.1. Compiled by Pam Ward.
Callide Valley	Riverview Homestead Mr & Mrs Eric Clayton	Callide Valley Cotton Festival 31 March - 7 April [no year] Callide Open Cut Coal Mine
Canoona Gold fields		"Canoona Gold Field – Boom to Bust in 66 days" by Sue Palmer-Gard
Capella	Biloela	History of Capella
Capricornia Institute	Riverview Homestead Mr & Mrs Eric Clayton	University of Queensland. Annual Graduates' Ceremony at Capricornia Institute of Advanced Education 1985
Carnarvon Gorge	CIAE	Aboriginal Rock Art – Carnarvon National Park (2 copies) National Parks and Wildlife Service March, 1978
Carnarvon Gorge		Carnarvon National Park. National Parks and Wildlife Service July, 1979 Includes map
Carnarvon Gorge	Indigenous Art	Carnarvon Gorge, Queensland, Australia – includes information on Camp Carnarvon Tourist Lodge
	National Parks	
Carnarvon Gorge	National Parks	Signs without Words – The symbols of the National Parks and Wildlife Service sign system. Queensland National Parks and Wildlife Service 1978/9
Carnarvon Gorge	National Parks	Carnarvon Birds. Queensland National Parks and Wildlife Service April 1979
Carnarvon Gorge	National Parks	Exploring Carnarvon Gorge – Carnarvon National Park. Queensland National Parks and Wildlife Service. Compiled by Fiona Davie, Photography by Steve Parish. Includes information on animal and plant life. 18 pages. (2 copies)

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Carnarvon Gorge	National Parks Wildlife	National Parks of Central Coastal Queensland. Map 2 – covers area from Calliope to Proserpine. National Parks and Wildlife Service. September, 1977. (2 copies)
Carnarvon Gorge	National Parks Wildlife	Carnarvon Gorge – Map. National Parks and Wildlife Service.
Catalogues Arts, Crafts	National Parks	Windows: Insights into the Rockhampton City Art Collection 1. The Female Subject: Paintings from the Rockhampton City Art Collection at the Rockhampton Art Gallery, Regional Gallery for Central Queensland Friday 24th August to Sunday 14th October 1990. Written by Dianne Heenan, Director Rockhampton Art Gallery. Cover image – painting by John Rigby "Poetic Night" 1976 Oil on canvas
Catalogues Arts, Crafts	National Parks	Nob Creek Pottery, Steve and Beth Bishopric – Live-in workshop holidays
Catalogues Arts, Crafts	Rockhampton Art Gallery	Bauhinia Arts Festival – A service of dedication to mark the opening of the festival and the opening of the Blake Prize for Religious Art. Friday 24th July, 1992, St Paul's Cathedral, Rockhampton. 15 pages
Catalogues Arts, Crafts		Blake Prize for Religious Art – July 24th to 2nd August (1992) St Paul's Cathedral, William Street, Rockhampton
Cattle		Research and Development at Brian Pastures Research Station (1954-1988). Written by G.R. Robbins. Department of Primary Industries, Queensland Government. Australian Meat and Livestock Research and Development Corporation. <i>Queensland Agricultural Research Journal</i> , MayJune, 1988 pp.159-162
Cattle – Research Laboratory		Statement of Evidence to be presented to the Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public Works – Rockhampton Beef Cattle Research Laboratory September, 1977 (handwritten date)
Caves – Mt Etna		Rumbles on Mt Etna: a battle between a big cement company and Queensland Greenies over a limestone outcrop is set to become a national issue. Written by Bob Beale, <i>Good Weekend</i> , pp. 89-93, 11-12 December, 1987 Extract (handwritten date)
Cemeteries – Rockhampton		Welcome to Australia's first Tombstone Tour at the Rockhampton South Cemetery, conducted by the Rockhampton Genealogical Society on Saturday 27 October, 1979. Tours will be held at 10.30am & 2pm. (3 copies) 1 copy includes photocopies of handwritten notes, a photocopy of a newspaper article about the tours, and hand-drawn promotional posters. Also a hand-drawn map showing the location of significant tombstones.
Central Highlands		Miscellaneous brochures
Central Highlands		"Central Highlands: Economic Profile", July 2006. Publisher: Central Highlands Development Corporation Ltd (CHDC)

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Central Queensland	Population Gross regional product Employment Development Property Market Infrastructure & lifestyle Tourism Regional facts	"A Tour in Queensland" and "Central Queensland". Copy from Town and Country Journal, December 18, 1875, pp.980-81.
Central Queensland		Special Queensland Day edition celebrating 150 years Wrapper only The Morning Bulletin, 6 June 2009.
Central Queensland – History		Early Pastoral Settlement in the coastal district of Central Queensland, by Vivian Voss. Photocopy. Taken from <i>Royal</i> <i>Australian Historical Society Journal and Proceedings</i> , Vol. 39, Part 6, 1953
Chamber of Commerce	Historical Properties	"A meeting of the Rockhampton Chamber of Commerce" from <i>The Rockhampton Bulletin</i> , Saturday, January 31, 1874. Includes list of members of committee of management
Child Care	<ul><li>History</li></ul>	Opening of Illoura Child Care Centre: Dedication of Staff and Committee, 9.30 am, Sunday, April 10, 1988. 10 pages, includes list of staff
Child Care		Evaluation Report, St. Joseph's Children's Home, Neerkol, Rockhampton. Authors Mel Krok, Nick Prins, and Lin Reilly. August, 1975
Childers – St Joseph's School		"St. Joseph's School Golden Jubilee" in <i>Isis Recorder: Childers</i> and Cordalba Advocate, Vol. 79, No. 21, Thursday, June 16, 1977, p.1
Childers – St Joseph's School		A souvenir of St Joseph's Convent School Childers Golden Jubilee, 1926-1976, celebrated 4th June, 1977. Includes short history and photograph
Chinese		"Rockhampton Police Court: Wednesday, January 9. Before the Police Magistrate and Mr. Jardine. Rioters." From <i>The</i> Northern Argus, January 9, 1867. p.2. Account of court proceedings regarding riot at Crocodile Creek diggings.
Chinese		"Riot at the Crocodile." From <i>The Northern Argus</i> , January 9, 1867. Account of riot and events leading up to riot at Crocodile Creek diggings
Chinese	Assault	"Hop Kee – was he a villain or was he a victim?" by Brian Stevenson in the <i>Sunday Mail Color</i> , October 7, 1984, p.10. Murder of Lee Ying at Mount Morgan in October, 1891.
Chinese		"Hop Kee saved from walk to the gallows" by Ken Blanch in the <i>Sunday Mail Magazine</i> , March 25, 1990, p.34. Murder of Lee Ying at Mt Morgan in October, 1891
Churches		Hymns we have sung: A Bicentennial Celebration arranged by the Rockhampton Inter-Church Committee at the Music Bowl 15th May, 1988 at 3 p.m.
Churches	Constable Martin Mooney Sergeant Micheal O'Sullivan	Miscellaneous services and souvenir programs

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Churches – Anglican		Bauhinia Arts Festival: A Service of Dedication to mark the opening of the festival, Friday 16 July 1993, St Paul's Cathedral, Rockhampton
Churches – Anglican		Queensland Churches Together (QCT): Inaugural Service of Worship and Celebration, St Paul's Cathedral, Rockhampton, Wednesday 11 December 1991, 7.30 p.m. The Anglican Church, The Lutheran Church, The Churches of Orthodoxy, The Roman Catholic Church, The Uniting Church In Australia
Churches - Anglican	Religious Services	The Capricornia Silver Band presents A Christmas Festival: An evening of Traditional Christmas Music in St Paul's Cathedral. Conductor: Dennis Ilott, Soloist: Gordon Shields, Organist: Roger Marks, Choir Conductor: Grace Hyam and the Choir of St Paul's Cathedral (2 copies)
Churches – Anglican	Religious Services	Diocese of Rockhampton Centenary Rally Eucharist, Rockhampton Grammar School, December 6, 1992
Churches – Anglican	Religious Services	Diocese of Rockhampton Diocesan Service – A Liturgical Reception to The Most Reverend Peter Hollingworth, Archbishop of Brisbane, The Commissioning of Diocesan Ministries and the Making of Judith Edgar and John Reid as Deacons in Christ's Church, by the Right Reverend G.A. Hearn in St Paul's Cathedral, Rockhampton, on February 3, 1991
Churches – Anglican	Religious Services	Diocese of Rockhampton – The Launching of the Diocesan Centenary, The Making of Lindsay Howie, Jacki Lake, Bill Ray and Bill Watson as Deacon's in Christ's Church and the Commissioning of the Diocesan Ministry Training Officer, St Paul's Cathedral, Rockhampton, The Presentation of Christ in the Temple, 1992
Churches – Anglican	Religious Services	The Australian College of Education – A Service of Dedication to Mark the Commencement of the Year, Friday, 28th February 1992, St Paul's Cathedral Rockhampton
Churches – Anglican	Religious Services	Service Commemorating the Transfer of Title Deeds from the Diocese of Brisbane to the Diocese of Rockhampton, 1662 Evensong, St Paul's Cathedral, Rockhampton, 6th November, 1992
Churches – Anglican	Religious Services	The Celebration of the New Ministry of The Reverend Christopher Whittall and his Installation as Dean of St Paul's Cathedral Rockhampton on Friday 4th May 1990 by The Bishop of Rockhampton, The Right Reverend George Hearn
Churches – Anglican	Religious Services	Diocese of Rockhampton Ordination Service – The Ordination of The Reverend Paul James Black, The Reverend Paul Alexander Elliott, The Reverend Rodney Kenneth Wood to the Priesthood by the Bishop of Rockhampton, The Right Reverend George Hearn in St Paul's Cathedral, Rockhampton on August 16, 1987.
Churches – Anglican	Religious Services	Diocese of Rockhampton Synod Eucharist, Renewal of Ministry Vows and Blessing of Oils, St Paul's Cathedral Rockhampton, May 23, 1999 at 7.30am
Churches - Anglican	Religious Services	The Cathedral Parish of St Paul the Apostle, Rockhampton – parish newsletter and readings
Churches - Congregational		Speech by Bill Power on the history of the Congregational Church, moved to Glenmore Historical Complex

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	King of Love: a Christmas musical by Rodger Strader, arrangements by Bob Krogstad. Presented by the Campbell St Uniting Church Senior Choir and Crusade Choir members, soloists Christine Netherwood, Helen Butcher, Keith West. Campbell St Uniting Church, Saturday, 3rd December, 1983, Sunday, 4th December, 1983
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting		St. Andrew's Pipe Organ and Vocal Recital, Saturday, 15th August, 1992. 7.00 p.m.
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting		Lifeline Central Queensland – Service of Accreditation and Dedication Monday 25th November, 1991 Berserker Street Uniting Church, North Rockhampton. 6.30pm
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting		The Rockhampton Chamber Music Society – A Service of Praise to mark the Eighth Annual Vacation School in Music, The Uniting Church in Australia, Berserker Street, North Rockhampton, Sunday 27 September, 11.00 a.m. 1981 (handwritten year). Devised and Directed by Rod Collins
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	The Uniting Church in Australia: Presbytery of Central Queensland – Order of Service for the Induction of Reverend Elizabeth C. McChesney-Clark and Reverend David R. Fanning into the Parish of Rockhampton, Friday, 30th January, 1981.
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	The Uniting Church in Australia, Glenmore Congregation – Thanksgiving Service for the Fifth Anniversary of Inauguration of the Uniting Church in Australia and Sixty-Nine years of Witness and Service in the Glenmore Road Church, Sunday, June 20th, 1982, 7.00 p.m.
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	Service of Worship: to celebrate the commencement of the construction of the new Worship Centre. April 2, 1989, 9:00am, North Rockhampton High School Assembly Hall
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	Moving On: North Rockhampton Congregation, April 2, 1989
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	Celebration: tenth anniversary of the inauguration of the Uniting Church in Australia, Fitzroy and Rockhampton Central Parishes, 21st June, 1987 [2 copies]
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	The Uniting Church in Australia, Sunday June 21, 1987 – The Next Step 10th Anniversary 1977-1987, Fitzroy & Rockhampton Central Parishes
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	Uniting Church in Australia, Parish of Fitzroy, Frenchville Congregation: Dean Street Presbyterian Church, 1957-1977, Frenchville Uniting Church, 1977-1987 [handwritten note: closing service of Dean Street Church, 26 July, 1987]
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	Uniting Church in Australia, Presbytery of Central Queensland: Inauguration of the Congregation of North Rockhampton, 29th November 1987
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	Covenant Service, Fitzroy Parish, Rockhampton [1 February 1987]
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting	Religious Services	Commissioning of Dorothy Ann Demack as a Lay Pastor in the Parish of Fitzroy, Presbytery of Central Queensland. Chairman: Rev. Don Whebell, Preacher: Rev. Bev. Ham [22 January 1987]

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting		Induction of Rev. John Thiesfield and Rev. Robert Harwood as Ministers of the Word in the Parish of Rockhampton Central. Chairman: Rev. Don Whebell, Preacher: Rev. Colin Howard, Presbytery of Central Queensland, 4th February, 1981
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting		Uniting Church in Australia, Presbytery of Central Queensland: Inauguration of the Parish of Fitzroy, 16th February, 1986
Churches – Presbyterian and Uniting		Uniting Church in Australia – Fitzroy Parish: Minutes of the Interim Parish Meeting held at the Administration Centre on Tuesday, November 26, 1985 at 7.30 pm [includes budget]
Clermont		An Untold Story of the Clermont Flood, 1916 – 1917. Author, W.N. Wedge. Probably written in late 1987 or early 1988.
Clermont		To The Clermont Flood Disaster – copy of poem from unknown source, written by E.T. Shorley
Clermont		"The Floods that Moved a Town" by T.J.M. Higgins in the Sunday Mail Color, May 29, 1977, p.38
Clermont Show		Newspaper – <i>The North Queensland Register</i> , Vol. 56., Friday, May 28, 1982.
Coal		"Blackwater Mine Australia" by Alistair McLeod, Development Manager of Utah Development Co, in <i>Mining Congress</i> <i>Journal</i> , January, 1973, pp.56-60
Coal		EDI News, July, 1982. 8 pages. Editor: Helen Moller-Garside. Published by Evans Deakin Industries Limited
Coal		"Aust Stake in Coal Associates" in <i>The National Times</i> , week ending November 10, 1979. By Don Kirkwood
Coal	Mining	Department of Mines, Queensland – Coal: its part in the development of Queensland. Published to coincide with the official opening of the Goonyella Mine, Railway and Loading Facilities, Hay Point, November, 1971
Coal	Central Queensland Coal Associates	Curragh: Curragh Queensland Mining Limited (no date)
Coal		Decentralization: Community Development – published by the Utah Development Company
Coal		BHP: Dampier Mining Company Limited – Gregory Coal. Possibly published 1981
Coal	Blackwater Moranbah Dysart	The Environment – Utah Development Company
Coal		Exporting Coal – Utah Development Company/Hay Point Services Pty Limited
Coal		Exporting Coal – Utah Development Company/Hay Point Services Pty Limited
Coal		Coal Mining in Central Queensland – Utah Development Company (2 copies)
Coal	Hay Point Gladstone	Goonyella: Additional Facts – Utah Development Company, October, 1976. Includes chart of management structure with names of staff, map, brief history and statistics

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Coal		Norwich Park – Utah Development Company
Coal	Mining	Peak Downs: Additional Facts – Utah Development Company, October, 1976. Includes chart of management structure with names of staff, map, brief history and statistics
Coal	Mining	Saraji: Additional Facts – Utah Development Company, November, 1976. Includes chart of management structure with names of staff, map, brief history and statistics
Coal	Mining	Dysart – Utah Development Company, August, 1976. Guide to the town including council services, clubs, a brief history and street map
Coken Family – Kalapa and Warren		2, A4 pages of photocopied photographs (9 in all) with notes, some with dates between 1945 and 1966
Comet – Post Office	Mining	Brief Post Office History: Comet. Written by Jim Lightfoot, October 26, 1977. Includes names of some townspeople and post office employees from 1877-1976
Coowonga	Australia Post	"Coowonga celebrates 110 years of schooling", Spectator News Magazine, 19 October 2007, p.18-20.
Court House	Brickworks	"Court marks 100 years" – newspaper article, source unknown, 26 November, 1987, p.6
Court House	Coowonga State School	Article on the opening of "The New Supreme Court House" in Rockhampton on Tuesday, September 13, 1887, in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Wednesday, September 14, 1887. Also account of first case to be heard in the court.
Court House	Supreme Court House – Rockhampton	Article on first cases heard in Rockhampton Supreme Court House – newspaper article, source unknown, Saturday, September 17, [1887], p.5. Names include James J. Hayes, Mr Justice Mein, Thomas William Noonan, Mr James Mackean, Harry Wah
Court House	Court cases – Murder	Anniversary Dinner, 125th year of the Supreme Court of Queensland – Master of Ceremonies, His Honour Judge Dodds. No date, no place. Includes menu, wine list, toast list, and royal proclamation of founding of Qld Supreme Court in 1861
Court House		"Rees, R. & Sydney Jones, Solicitors, Rockhampton" in Queensland and Queenslanders, Brisbane, Brooks, 1936
Court House		"Mr William Henry Abbott Hirst" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , 5 January, 1878 and the <i>Queensland Government Gazette</i> , 1878
Court House		"Removal of Mr George Lionel Lukin from Rockhampton to Maryborough" in Parliamentary Papers, Legislative Assembly, [May] 1889
Court House		Transcripts of valedictions in honour of 'Rees R. & Sydney Jones' solicitors
Court House		"Rees R. Jones. Offices." By Sue Palmer-Gard. January 2008. Donated by Sue Palmer-Gard, 29/01/2008
Crime	Ewan Arthur Milford Palmer Desmond Errol Davey Clive Cecil Boland	"Blood on the Gold", article in the <i>Sunday Mail Magazine</i> , February 17, 1991. Mentions William Palmer, Patrick Halligan, Alexander Archibald, 'Old Jack' Williams, Charlie Taylor, J.W. Stable.

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Crocodiles	Rees R. and Sydney Jones	"Real crocs don't eat quiche" by Ken Lord, in the <i>Sunday Mail Magazine</i> , April 1, 1990, p.5.
Crocodile Farm	Murder Rockhampton	"John is hatching a plan to bite into croc-skin market", in <i>The Courier Mail</i> , Wednesday, February 7, 1990, p. 3.
CSIRO	Koorana Crocodile Farm	CSIRO Tropical Cattle Research Centre, Rockhampton, Queensland. Official Opening: Monday, 6 April, 1981. Open Day: Wednesday, 8 April, 1981. (2 copies) I copy includes map and staff list. Also information on the centre in general
Cullin-La-Ringo Massacre	Koorana Crocodile Farm Crocodile Skin Products	"The Massacre at Cullin-La-Ringo" by J.E. Murphy, in Walkabout, June, 1966, Vol. 32, No.6, pp.20-21
Cullin-La-Ringo Massacre		"Cullin-La-Ringo!" [newspaper clipping from unknown source]
Cyclones		Coping with Tropical Cyclones: A guide for Telecom Employees in Queensland – produced by the Network and Operator Services Branch, Customer Service Department, December, 1981
Cyclones		"Pictorial history made of cyclone Ada: Mackay Radar Station has made what is believed to be the first fully documented pictorial history of a cyclone off the Australian coast." In <i>The Mackay Daily Mercury</i> , January, 1970.
Cyclones		Press clippings 1949 cyclone
D'Arcy, William Knox		"BP – Oil Colossus" by Paul Friggens, in <i>The Reader's Digest</i> , December, 1971, pp.138-143.
Dams		Cania Dam: Information Booklet No.3, Queensland Water Resources Commission, 1980
Dams	Mount Morgan Goldmine	Neville Hewitt Weir – Queensland Irrigation and Water Supply Commission, 1976
Dallas, Stan		"Air relics with family" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Thursday, 15 September, 1977, p.6
Dallas, Stan		Photocopy – "May 3rd" in Cole, Christopher <i>Royal Air Force</i> 1918, London, ????, 1968. pp.56-57.
Dallas, Stan	Mount Morgan	2 pages photocopied from Killen, John, <i>A History of Marine Aviation</i> , London, Muller, 1969, pp.42-43.
Dallas, Stan		"Queensland's Most Famous Fighter Ace: Stan Dallas Australia's Forgotten Aviation Hero" by Fred A. Morten in the Sunday Mail Color, November 20, 1977
Dallas, Stan		Photocopied page from Jones, H.A. <i>The War in the Air: being the story of the part played in the Great War by the Royal Air Force</i> Vol.3, Oxford, Clarendon, 1931
Dallas, Stan		Photocopied page from Morris, Joseph <i>The German Air Raids in Great Britain</i> , London, ????, nd, p.214
Dallas, Stan	Battles of Arras	6 photocopied pages from Morris, Man <i>Bloody April</i> , London, Jarrolds, 1967, pp.65-66, 74-75, 153, 194
Dallas, Stan		Photocopied page from Jones, H.A. <i>The War in the Air</i> Vol.2, Oxford, Clarendon, 1928, p.433

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Dallas, Stan		"'Breguet' Dallas: A Great Australian War Pilot" by Major B.C. Bell, D.S.O., D.S.C. in <i>Reveille</i> , May 1, 1935, p.3. Also "Capt. Roy Brown Applauds Dallas Article" in <i>Reveille</i> , August 1, 1935, p.3 – a letter praising Major Bell's article.
Dallas, Stan		"Search the Sky: The story of Major Stanley Dallas" by Edward P. Wixted, Queensland Museum in <i>Insurance Lines</i> , Vol.1, 1978, pp.19-
Daniels, Henry MLA		"Hopeful Daniels" in <i>The Peak Downs Telegraph</i> , Saturday, March 30, 1895
Daniels, Henry MLA		"Land Settlement in Queensland: The Daniels Family at Fernlees" extract from <i>The Queenslander</i> , January 23, 1897
Dawson Valley	Fernlees	'Jacky Nipps': History maker of Cracow by Mrs K. Emerson. Incomplete typed manuscript
Dawson Valley	Fernlees	Theodore Hotel Co-Operative Association Ltd – Notice of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders on Thursday, 29th September, 1977 at 8pm. Signed by F.W. Holmes
Dawson Valley	Cracow Station	Theodore Hotel Co-Operative Association Ltd – Chairman's Report, dated September 12, 1977 and signed by C. Holmes
Dawson Valley		Hotel Theodore Co-Operative Association Ltd – Financial Statements, 1977. Power Bros., Public Accountants, Biloela
Dawson Valley		Report for the Year Ended 30th June, 1975, of the Directors and Chairman of the Hotel Theodore Co-Operative Association Ltd.
Dawson Valley		Typed foolscap sheet, including "Programme's for May. 1971-, Castle Creek Theatre (Theodore)" and "A reminder for this week (25th April), Origin of the word 'Anzac'"
Dawson Valley		Little Lady in Grey – includes copy of account of sighting of ghost from a manuscript in John Oxley Library
Dawson Valley		Typed foolscap sheet with account of the Hornet Bank massacre
Dawson Valley	Roma	Overland Motor Trip – Brisbane to Rockhampton, Easter – April, 1928. No names
Dawson Valley	William Fraser	Springsure Pastoral & Agricultural Society – Statement of Receipts and Payments for the year ended 31st July, 1973
Dawson Valley		Springsure Pastoral & Agricultural Society – Income & Expenditure Account for year ended 31st July, 1973
Dawson Valley		Springsure Pastoral & Agricultural Society – Balance Sheet as at 31st July, 1973
Delamothe Collection		The Delamothe Collection of North Queensland, History and Literature, James Cook University of North Queensland, 1978. ISBN 9097 14 98 3. Lists material donated to collection in first year
Desert Uplands Festival		Brochure and map 2002
Dietrich, Amalie		"Down Under's First Woman Naturalist" by Florence Mann Spoehr, in <i>The Pacific Spectator</i> , 1952, Vol.4, p.465-475
Dreamtime – brochures	Barcaldine	Pamphlet folder – Dreamtime Lodge, Motel, Conference Centre, Indigenous Cultural Centre. 2001

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Dysart		"Leichhardt was so right" by Bill Boyen, in <i>The Sunday Mail Color Magazine</i> , April 23, 1978, pp.8-9
Dululu		"Dululu" in Capricornia, 15 March, 1924, pp.51-52
Earthquakes		"Earthquakes: what are the risks? – mapping Australia's danger zones" by Joan Mabbutt in <i>The Australian Women's Weekly</i> , March, 1992, pp.70-71
Elderslie	Miss Fitzgerald	"First, Eldersliethen came fame" by Malcolm M. Rea in <i>The Sunday Mail Colour Magazine</i> , July 16, 1978, pp.3-4
Electricity Supply		The Enlightener, Vol.5, No.2, July 1974
Electricity Supply	Sheep and Cattle Stations	The Capricornia Regional Electricity Board – Rockhampton Agricultural Show, June, 1949. Includes map of supply area and information about the board and electrical appliances available for sale
Emerald		"Special Bruce Rhoades & Co. Feature" in <i>Central Queensland News</i> , Thursday, October 30, 1980
Emerald		Telephone to Emerald and Gemfields – Business & Services, November, 1983. Produced by Emerald Chamber of Commerce
Emerald	Advertising	Emerald Shire Council Centenary 1902-2002
Emerald		The Story of Emerald: Hub of the Central Highlands of Queensland – an Emerald Shire Council production. 197-
Emerald Chamber of Commerce	Emerald	Emerald Chamber of Commerce 20th Anniversary Trade Fair, 11th & 12th October, 1985 at Emerald TAFE College, supplement to <i>Central Queensland News</i> , Friday, October 4, 1985 – includes brief history
Emerald Post Office		Emerald Post Office History – typed manuscript by James L. Lightfoot, November, 1971. Includes postal handling statistics, photographs and staff lists.
Eungella		"Eungella National Park: the rainforest in the clouds" by Geoff Spanner – magazine article, source unknown, pp.105-107
Eungella	Australia Post	"Small Wonder of Eungella" by Frank Gilling, in <i>The Road Ahead</i> , April, 1988, pp.40-42
Eungella		"Dairy Family Member Dies: Obituary" in <i>The Daily Mercury</i> , Tuesday, September 13, 1988, p.17
Feez, Albrecht		Copy of "Memorial or Application for a Certificate of Naturalization" for Albrecht Feez, 1860.
Fishing	Platypus	Queensland's Seafood – fishing industry promotional brochure. Includes map of fishing areas and information on species
Fitzroy River	Mrs Mina Reston (Gran) Howie	The Potential of the Fitzroy River Basin: a survey of the resources and a plan for the development and industrialisation of the Fitzroy River Basin, compiled principally from a University thesis by Mr M. Juppenlatz, Lecturer in Architecture at the Queensland University, and published in the Rockhampton "Morning Bulletin" on September 3,4 and 5, 1957. – Rockhampton and District Development Association. (4 copies)
Fitzroy River		Fitzroy Catchment Symposium, 12-13 November, 1992 – Programme and Registration Details

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Fitzroy River		4 photocopied maps, 1867-1868, of the Fitzroy River Estuary – by Henry O'Reilly, Commanding A.S.N.Co, S.S. Boomerang, Brisbane, October 6th/68
Fitzroy River		'The Fitzroy River Barrage - and Water Meters'. By Ron Diamond. August 2002. 3 pages. Written for 'The Morning Bulletin". Not published. Donated by Ron Diamond.
Fitzroy River		"How estuaries cope with nutrients", AUSGEO News, no.76 December 2004, pp.17-19.
Fitzroy River	Webster, Barbara	"Engineering the Fitzroy, 1865 to 1965." A paper presented to Rockhampton & District Historical Society Inc 6 October 2007 Barbara Webster Central Queensland University, Rockhampton, Q.
Fitzroy River	Webster, Barbara Mullins, Steve	"Nature, Progress and the 'Disorderly' Fitzroy: The Vain Quest for Queensland's 'Noblest Navigable River', 1865-1965" Barbara Webster and Steve Mullins Environment and History 9 (2003): 275-99
Fitzroy Shire Council		Fitzroy Shire planning scheme - draft 1996
Floods		1928 floods, Dululu/Buneru in <i>The Capricornian</i> , 26 April, 1928 and 3 May, 1928.
Floods		1918 Flood in <i>Argus Extraordinary</i> , Saturday, January 26, 1918
Fruit Marketing		Extract from <i>Co-Operation in Queensland</i> by Dorothy Campbell, published by Committee of Direction of Fruit Marketing, Brisbane. Covers central Queensland and Rockhampton
Gas Pipeline		State Gas Pipeline - Wallumbilla to Gladstone'
Gemfields		Queensland's Gem Fields – possibly published by Queensland Government Tourist Bureau
Gemfields		C.Q. Gemfields Centenary Memorial Calendar – photo of Lincoln bust executed in Queensland sapphire
Gemfields	Prospecting	Emerald and the Central Highlands Gemfields: a wonderland in Winter. Tourism brochure (2 copies)
Gemfields		"Queensland Gems" by Lala Fisher in <i>Steele Rudd's Magazine</i> , December, 1905, pp.1090-1099
Gladstone: magnet to southern cash		"Gladstone: Magnet to southern cash", newspaper article from unknown source. Includes information on property market, possibly from early 1980s
Gladstone		"Gladstone as at 25th September, 1969" by H.E. Colbran, Town Clerk of Gladstone, in <i>Q.I.M.A. Journal</i> , March 1970, pp.16-19
Gladstone		"Insight 90-91" Gladstone and District Development Feature of "The Gladstone Observer"
Gladstone		"Insight" – liftout from <i>The Gladstone Observer</i> , Friday, November 27, 1992. 88 pages of articles and photos on Gladstone

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Gladstone		"Gladstone's Green Belt", special edition of <i>Horizon</i> , published by Queensland Alumina, New Year 1981
Gladstone		Copy of <i>The Sadstone Observer</i> , a take-off <i>The Gladstone Observer</i> , April, 1980.
Gladstone		"Aluminium in Queensland", article in <i>World Mining</i> , Vol. 33, No. 10, September, 1980, pp.62-66
Gladstone		1988 Bicentennial Gladstone Harbour Festival, an endorsed Bicentennial Event: program highlights and area information, Friday March 25 to Easter Monday April 4.
Gladstone		This Month in Gladstone and District – April, 1976
Gladstone		This Month in Gladstone and District – possibly early 1977
Gladstone		"Gladstone: An Australian EPZ", in <i>TransNational Brief</i> , September, 1980. (EPZ = Export Processing Zone).
Gladstone		Gladstone Alumina Project: Queensland Alumina Limited – information about the (then proposed) Alumina plant in Gladstone. Includes map, logistical information, basic company information and timetable of plant development.
Gladstone	Asian Industrialization	The Gladstone Tourist Route – details of a 30 kilometre driving route around the main attractions of Gladstone. Includes map. (2 copies)
Gladstone		Quarterdeck, Vol. 7, No. 3, April, 1998 – publication of the Gladstone Maritime History Society. Includes information on the society's museum, shipping movements, port activity and naval news
Gladstone		"Grace chases her dreams and studies." The Gladstone Observer Thursday, 25 August 2005, p.2
Gladstone		"Be Surprised: The Gladstone Region". Holiday Planner 2007/2008. Publisher: Gladstone Area Promotion and Development Limited
Gladstone	Grace Johansen	"The Gladstone State Development Area, Australia".
Gladstone Harbour		The Queensland Harbour Fronts, Vol. 1, No. 2, October- November 1975. Most of the issue is about the Port of Gladstone
Gladstone Industrial Estates	Gladstone Economic and Industry Development Board Department of State Development and Innovation	Crown Industrial Estates, Gladstone, Central Queensland: be a part of Australia's future major industrial centre. 1974
Gladstone Industry		"\$85m. Cement Project – Tenders being called" in <i>Industry</i> , Issue No. 36, April, 1979. Published by the Department of Commercial & Industrial Development, Queensland.
Gladstone Industry	_	Economic Impact of Industrial Developments at Gladstone. T.D. Mandeville and R.C. Jensen, Department of Economics, University of Queensland for Department of Commercial and Industrial Development and Comalco Limited, January, 1979

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Gladstone Industry		Smelter Facts: Boyne Island Aluminium Smelter – folder of leaflets on Boyne Island smelter, possibly dating from early 1980s, produced by Gladstone Aluminium
Gladstone Industry		"Development Scheme for the Gladstone State Development Area". November 2006. Queensland Government. The Coordinator-General.
Glenmore Station		"Log cabin, Glenmore Station, Queensland, 1859" in Australia's Early Dwellings and Churches by W. Watson Sharp, 1983, pp. 92-93. [photocopy]
Goat Racing		"Movie recalls halcyon racing days: goat race star caught on film" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , 1 January, 1985, p.10
Goat Racing		"Battler's, sport and billy carts" by John Sanderson, in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> Weekender liftout, Saturday, January 27, 1996, pp.25,27. Also packet of photos taken for newspaper article, including copies of original photos of goat racing.
Gracemere	Alf Beasley The Kid Stakes	Plan of Silo at Gracemere. Handwritten note 'said to be the first private silo built in Queensland, designed by R.S. Archer, 1882.
Gracemere	Alf Beasley	License for slaughtering cattle from the Archer Papers, dated 11 December, 1889
Gracemere		Balance sheets from the firm of Archer & Co., July, 1868
Gracemere		"Historical Society: Early records of Gracemere and Rockhampton", [source unknown] [no date]
Gracemere		"Early History of Gracemere and Rockhampton" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , May 9, 1972
Gracemere Gardens		The Blue Nursing Service Rockhampton Centre, Gracemere Gardens Nursing Home, First Stage, Official Opening and Dedication, Saturday, 22nd July, 1978. Includes list of dedicated gifts and those who donated them.
Graduation		The Pursuit of Excellence: an address to the 1985 Graduation Ceremony of the Capricornia Institute of Advanced Education by Mr Justice Demack, 6 July, 1985
Great Barrier Reef		Under Capricornia: a guide to the Capricornia section of the Great Barrier Reef Marine Park. Published by the Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Authority. Includes zone map, use and entry provisions to the park, explanation of the marine park, list of islands, reefs and shoals and their permitted usage
Great Barrier Reef		"Saving the Barrier Reef" Special Bulletin of the Australian Littoral Society, Vol.2, No.1, January, 1979, 8 pages.
Great Barrier Reef		Sea-birds of the Great Barrier Reef: Advisory leaflet no. 1106, Division of Plant Industry, Department of Primary Industries. Reprinted from <i>Queensland Agricultural Journal</i> , February, 1971
Great Barrier Reef		Challenge of the Great Barrier Reef: Creating a Marine Park. Includes information on management of the park and zoning within the park
Great Barrier Reef		The Great Barrier Reef Marine Park: Information about the Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Act, 1975. (2 copies)
Great Barrier Reef		The Marine Park Concept [Great Barrier Reef]

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Great Barrier Reef		Reeflections – Newsletter of the Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Authority, Townsville. Vol.1 No.1 September 1977 ISSN 0314-6510
Great Barrier Reef		Reeflections – Newsletter of the Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Authority, Townsville. Vol.2 No.1 March 1978 ISSN 0314-6510
Great Barrier Reef		Brampton Is. Tourism brochure for Brampton Island
Great Barrier Reef	,	The Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Concept – published by the Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Authority
Hall Family		Burnet, Macfarlane Walter and Eliza Hall Institute 1915-1965 Melbourne University Press 1971. Photocopy of preface, table of contents, chapter one and bibliography ISBN 0522840078
Hall Family		The Hall Brothers – Thomas Skarratt Hall, James Wesley Hall, Walter Russell Hall. Compiled by Arthur Christmas
Hall Family		"Fan seeks full cup history", letter to the editor by M. Johnstone in The Morning Bulletin, 24 April, 1996, p.7
Hall Family		Wesley Hall Challenge Cup – information on cup and it's history, including past winners, compiled by Arthur Christmas (2 copies)
Hay Point	Wesley Hall Challenge Cup	"Mechanical Equipment at the Port of Hay Point, Qld – The First Four Years" by Beale, R.F. & Thorpe, R. in <i>Queensland Division Technical Papers</i> , Vol. 19 No. 14, July 1978, issued by the Institution of Engineers Australia (Queensland Division)
Historic Houses		"Gracemere" in <i>Heritage Newsletter</i> Vol.2 No.3 ISSN 0313-6701. Photos of Gracemere homestead
Hospitals		"Cancer Unit: St Andrew's Hospital, Rockhampton. Published by the Queensland Cancer Fund [no date]
Hotels		"Quay St & Quay Lane Hotels" – handwritten notes and photocopied map showing locations of hotels in these streets, by John Winter. Mentions opening dates, names of licensees, name changes, etc.
Hotels		"The New Criterion Hotel" in <i>Daily Northern Argus</i> September 4, 1890, p.8
Hotels		"Rockhampton Licensing Authority" in <i>The Capricornian</i> October 11, 1890 [no page]
Hotels		"The Late Mrs. Leah Johnson" By 'Battler' <i>The Capricornian</i> , 12 January 1924, p.34.
Hutton, Beatrice May		2 newspaper articles, source unknown, on the life and death of Miss Beatrice May Hutton, first female member of the Queensland Institute of Architects

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Iwasaki	Leah Johnson Leah Dean Melbourne Hotel (Rockhampton) Commercial Hotel (Rockhampton) Oxford Hotel (Rockhampton) Prince of Wales Hotel (Mackay) Royal Hotel (Charters Towers) Royal Hotel (Rockhampton)	"A Man with a (\$100 million) Yen to Develop Queensland" by David Haselhurst in <i>Bulletin</i> June 6, 1978, pp.94-96
Iwasaki		"Yeppoon, the skies cried" by Marion Macdonald in <i>The Bulletin</i> , July 3, 1979, pp.37-38
Iwasaki	Yeppoon	"Puzzle over resort plans" by Jeff Wells in <i>The Age</i> , 11 October, 1979, p.19
Iwasaki	Yeppoon	"The great beef country carve-up" by Candace Sutton and David Hickie in <i>The National Times</i> , week ending December 16, 1978, pp.20-21
Iwasaki	Yeppoon	"Queensland's Big, New Playground" in <i>Asiaweek</i> , August 10, 1979, pp.34-35
Iwasaki		Envelope of brochures on Iwasaki resorts in Japan [7 brochures]
Iwasaki	Yeppoon	Bulletin of the Australian Littoral Society for the study & conservation of aquatic life, Vol.1, No.2, May 1978 [information on environmental objections to resort and history of planning of resort]
Iwasaki		"They're getting rather nervous in Nirvana" by Phillip Knightley in <i>The Weekend Magazine</i> [from <i>The Australian</i> ], September 12-13 1981, pp.1-2 [one original, one copy]
Iwasaki	Yeppoon Corio Bay	"Iwasaki pressed to get started on Yeppoon resort" by Elizabeth Johnston in <i>The Australian</i> , Friday, October 19, 1979, p.13
Iwasaki	Yeppoon	Habitat: a magazine of conservation and environment, Vol.7, No.1, February 1979. Includes 2 articles relevant to Iwasaki resort development – "Corio Bay: a place of beauty and natural abundance" and "The Iwasaki Resort proposal: some background on a resource conflict", both by John McCabe
Iwasaki	Yeppoon	Extract from Hansard, 1 June 1978
Iwasaki	Yeppoon	Series of 5 press releases regarding objections to the proposed resort development
Iwasaki		"A Bill with respect to and Agreement between the State of Queensland and Iwasaki Sangyo Co. (Aust.) Pty. Ltd. And for purposes incidental thereto and consequent thereon" 1978
Jambin		Brief Post Office History – Jambin. Written by Jim Lightfoot, Historical Officer, Australia Post, April 27, 1979
Jardine, Frank		"Saga of the North: an aspiring tale of Australian exploration" by R.A. Moncrieff in the <i>Sunday Mail Color</i> , May 22, 1977, pp.7-8, 17

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Jardine/Alligator Creek	Australia Post Postal Service	Letters, clippings relating to opening up of land
Joskeleigh		Melanesians Mark the Miillennium [sic] 2000 – numbered postcard, photographer: Luke Marsden
Kangaroo Exercises	Milman	Exercise Kangaroo III: The Australian Army welcomes you to the Logistic Support Group Open Day, Saturday 13th October, 1979. Includes map and description of displays
Kangaroo Exercises	Jayden Charles Lister	K81 [folder] Various items on Exercise Kangaroo 81, including news releases, background brief, map showing HQ locations, biographies [of Air Vice-Marshal Selwyn David Evans, AO, DSO, AFC, Chief of Joint Operations and Plans, Brigadier Raymond Alan Sunderland, Deputy Exercise Director Kangaroo 81 (including photo), and Admiral Sir Anthony Synnot, KBE AO, Chief of Defence Force Staff] and a photo of Air Commodore I.B. Gration
Kelly, Ailsa		A song for Ailsa Kelly from her workmates of special education
Kenna, J.	Shoalwater Bay	"Biographies In Brief, No. 19, Mr. Joseph Kenna" in <i>The</i> Morning Bulletin, Saturday, May 28, 1932
Kenna, J.		"Sudden death of Mr J. Kenna" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Monday, July 5, 1943
King O'Malley		"King O'Malley's 'Cave' at Emu Park: Keppel Bay Historical Society", newspaper article from unknown source, regarding address to society by Mr G. Westacott. (2 copies)
Knickel, Earnest August - "Danny"	Military Service	Photocopies of papers regarding Earnest August Knickel, known as "Danny": AIF Papers (Enlistment, Statement of Service, Casualty Form, Field Service); Grave registry of County of Wiltshire - Bulford Cemetary; Photographs of Bulford Cemetary including Danny's gravestone; other family information. SEE ALSO: HIS 432/4, HIS 432/5, HIS 432/6
Labor Party		List of John Oxley Library holdings for Labor Party records – includes Rockhampton and Queensland Branch information
Landcare	Army	Landcare: a strategy for achieving sustainable primary production and a balanced ecosystem in Queensland. Published by the Queensland Government, August, 1989
Landsberg, N		"Bicycle pioneer led the field", "Firm promoted cycling" and "Bike boom heralded expansion" – 3 articles in the <i>Capricorn Local News</i> , March 30, 1988, pp.6-7
Leichardt, L.		"Stanzas: written on the return of L. Leichardt, Esq., from an Expedition through the unexplored regions of Australia between Moreton Bay and Port Essington" in the <i>Sydney Morning Herald</i> , 27 March, 1846
Livingstone Shire	Noel Landsberg Ron Landsberg Leopold Landsberg	Livingstone Lifestyle in the year 2000
Local Government		Women in Local Government: address to Zonta, Rockhampton, October 1985, by Alderman Bray Gray
Local Government	CQLGA	Central Queensland Local Government Association 50 <sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebrations, Biloela Program 7, 8, 9 May 2009

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Local Government	CQLGA	Central Queensland Local Government Association Gala Ball Dinner Program 50 <sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebrations 8 May 2009
Longreach		Longreach Golf Club 1989 Programme. Includes office bearers for club and list of key dates for tournaments
Longreach		Longreach Golf Club 1988 Programme. Includes office bearers for club and list of key dates for tournaments
Longreach		Longreach Schools: a learning experience for young people in rural areas: rural community youth extension service, 15-26 August, 1977
Longreach		Longreach Centenary Golf Open 60th Anniversary, 19th September, 1987
Longreach		Visitors Guide n.d. c.2000
Longreach		Six photographs from 'The Capricornian' (15th November 1919). [photocopy] Donated by: Dal Bycroft (16th January 2007) Note: A copy has also been included with the HIS photographs - two under 'Stanwell'; four under 'Longreach'.
Longworth, W.E.		Walter E. Longworth – Engineer, Mt. Morgan, Great Cobar, Charbon and Port Kembla [notes]
Lundager, J.H.	Dinsdale -	"Petition to form a Masonic Lodge, June 1888", extract from Mount Morgan Lodge No. 57, U.G.L.Q. <i>First Fifty (50) Years</i> , by W. Bro. A.G. Shanks
Lundager, J.H.		Copy of portrait photograph of J.H. Lundager as a child
Lundager, J.H.		Handwritten notes on life of J.H. Lundager
Lundager, J.H.		Author: Griffin, Graeme. Title: J. H. Lundager, Mount Morgan politician and photographer: company hack or subtle subversive? Source: Journal of Australian studies, no. 34, 1992, pp. 15- 31.
Mackay	Argus Wilder & Buderus Masonic Lodge	Pioneer Valley Tennis Association Rule Book, Constitution and By-Laws, 1961
Mackay		Artists & Art 1987 Catalogue
Mackay		Artists And Art '79, 19th – 26th October, Canegrowers' Executive Building Wood Street, Mackay, 9 am – 9 pm
Mackay	Mackay Art Society	Mackay Art Society presents Artists And Art '80, 12th – 19th September, Canegrowers' Executive Building Wood Street, Mackay 9 am – 9 pm

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Mackay	Mackay Art Society Mackay College of TAFE	The Mackay Tourist Guide [no date] ISSN 0851-7057
Mackay		The Daily Mercury Thursday, August 23, 1990 – front page is reproduction of January 1, 1951 front page
Mackay		"Heritage Supplement – Architecture" in <i>The Daily Mercury</i> , Monday, November 21, 1988
Mackay		Mackay Regional Development Bureau Interim Report, July 1978. Includes list of projects
Mackay		The Queensland Harbour Fronts Vol.1 No.4 March, 1976
Mackay		This Month in the Whitsundays: a guide to the best in the Whitsundays, August, 1980
Mackay		Mackay: what to see and do [1980]
Mackay		The Muckay Mockery, Tuesday, June 23, 1981, Jubilee Edition.
Mackay		The Muckay Mockery, Tuesday, June 17, 1980.
Mackay		"An Introduction to the City of Mackay and it's Region", prepared by L.T.A. Hansen, Manager of the Mackay District Development Bureau [1971]
Mackay		"Mackay boasts strong history in athletics" by Terry Hayes in The Daily Mercury, Tuesday, March 7, 1989
Mackay, Industrial Estate		North Mackay Industrial Estate, North Queensland: Industrial scope in a growth area. Department of Commercial and Industrial Development, Brisbane
Macdonald, P.F.		Notes on records of Peter Fitzallan Macdonald, including letters, diaries, correspondence, financial records, etc, held at Rockhampton Municipal Library
Macfarlane, John		Letter from John Macfarlane to his brother Peter Macfarlane, Mt Athelstane, 17 September, 1875.
Macfarlane, Robert	Clara Stephenson Caroline Appleton Performing Arts Theatre	"Clara kept town entertained" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 7 February 2007, p.14
Macfarlane, Robert	Francis Hopkins Felicia Hopkins Rockhampton Benevolent Society Young Men's Christian Association YMCA Young Women's Christian Association YWCA	"Pair's work recognised" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 28 March 2007, p.21
Macfarlane, Robert	Isaiah Rowland Surveyors	"Stamp left on our city" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 23 May 2007, p.12

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Macfarlane, Robert	Leah Dean Leah Johnson Melbourne Hotel Commercial Hotel Oxford Hotel Royal Hotel	"Mrs Johnson more than just a publican to Rocky drinkers" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 11 July 2007, p.18
Macfarlane, Robert	Union Bank	"City can bank on heritage" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 15 August 2007, p.23
Macfarlane, Robert	Rowing	"Australia's first sporting world champion" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 31 October 2007, p.19
Macfarlane, Robert	Mount Morgan Gold	"The rise and rise of Walter Hall" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 21 November 2007, p.19
Macfarlane, Robert		"Battler embraced spirit of city" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 9 January 2008, p.9
Macfarlane, Robert	James Stewarts &	"Ernest rose from sales to be the company director" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 20 February 2008, p.14
Macfarlane, Robert		"Home's parade of tenants" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News n.d.
Macfarlane, Robert		"The first brick home in Rocky" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News n.d.
Macfarlane, Robert		"First bank site unsuitable" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 2 April, n.d.
Macfarlane, Robert		"Wilson claimed credit for flag" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 28 January 2009, p. 19.
Macfarlane, Robert		"Wilson made small town grow: Early Rockhampton architect left enduring mark on streetscape" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 26 November 2008, p. 23.

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Macfarlane, Robert	ES Lucas Edward Lucas	"City draper made his mark: Edward Seymour Lucas came to work with James Stewart" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 22 October 2008, p. 7.
Macfarlane, Roberts	School of Arts James Stewart	"High educational aspirations" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 18 March 2009, p15.
Macfarlane, Robert	Dr Archibald Clinton Robertson AC Robertson	"Rockhampton's first doctor: Gold and adventure lured Robertson to Central Queensland" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 24 September 2008.
Macfarlane, Robert	Dr William Callaghan	"Medical pioneer and amazing horseman" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 18 June 2008, p13.
Macfarlane, Robert	Dr Benson, Dr Roberts, Dr William Callaghan, Dr Gregory, Dr Thurston, Dr Voss, Dr Edelfeldt, Dr Whittall	"Seven doctors in the house" Rockhampton and Fitzroy News Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane 20 August 2008, p13.
Macfarlane, Robert	Samuel Stutchbury WH Wiseman HW Risien	"The birth of a northern city" Behind the picket fence with Rob Macfarlane Rockhampton and Fitzroy News 17 June 2009, p.14
Magnesite		"Turkey's Salda Lake: a genetic model for magnesite" in Industrial Minerals, No. 239, August, 1987
Magnesite	Carmel Sievers (formerly Regan)	"Big deposit promises big return" in Australian Science, Australia's Future, CSIRO 1991
Magnesite	Mountain Creek	"Queensland's new resource: Australia's first large-scale magnesia project" in <i>Engineers Australia</i> , 26 July, 1991, pp. 27,31
Mangroves		"Mangroves in Eastern and Southern Australia" by W. Macnae in <i>Australian Journal of Botany</i> , Vol.14, 1966, pp67-104
Maps		Colin Archer's Map, Central Coastal Queensland, 1853
Maps		RACQ Rockhampton Tourist District Map [195-]
Marmor	William Kasch	Photocopied photos with notes, circa 1908
Martin	Ernest Lawliss Stewarts	"Martin Caricatures Appeal" – pamphlet by Central Queensland University to appeal for funding from the public to restore the Martin Caricatures
Maryborough		A walk and drive of Maryborough, National Trust of Queensland
Meat Industry		2 artists drawings of Lakes Creek Meat Preserving Works, published in <i>Town and Country Journal</i> , October 20, 1888, p.745

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Meat Industry		Cattle numbers: breeds in statistical divisions, Queensland, at 31 March, 1982
Meat Industry		Stock numbers, Gracemere Saleyards, 1953-1984
Methodist Church of Australasia		General Conference Speaks: statement on policy and resolutions of the Methodist Church of Australasia, 1972, on social issues
Mining	Louis Marcellin Martin ML Martin	"Mining film to be made", newspaper clipping, source unknown. Mines Department Centenary
Mining		Dragline Operation Training Programme: the dragline that catches the attention of all operations personnel
Mining		Miscellaneous news clippings and brochures
Moranbah		Welcome to Moranbah – published by the Utah Development Company, March, 1976. Includes directory of services, map, etc.
Mount Chalmers		"Mt Chalmers to celebrate" by Judy Wannop, in the <i>Capricorn Coast Mirror</i> , Wednesday, January 17, 2001 p.8
Mount Chalmers		"Mt Chalmers looks back in time on Sunday" in the <i>Capricorn Coast Mirror</i> , Wednesday, January 17, 2001 p.9 [photos]
Mount Chalmers		Locality Plan Showing Position of Rockhampton, Railway Lines, Mt. Chalmers &c &c, illustrating report by B. Dunstan F.G.S. Acting Government Geologist 1907. Geological Survey of Queensland (plate 1) (3 copies)
Mount Chalmers		Plan showing topographical features of Mount Chalmers, illustrating report on the Great Fitzroy Gold & Copper Mines by B. Dunstan. Geological Survey of Queensland (plate 2) [no date]
Mount Chalmers		Plan of underground workings of the Great Fitzroy Copper & Gold Mines Mount Chalmers, illustrating report by B. Dunstan F.G.S., Acting Government Geologist, 1907. Geological Survey of Queensland (plate 3)
Mount Morgan	Calliungal Shire	"History of Local Government – Mount Morgan Shire Council" List of mayors, clerks, officers and Calliungal Shire councillors. Downloaded from webarchive.
Mount Morgan		"Mt Morgan irate at fuzzy TV funding" by Clare Williams in The Morning Bulletin, Saturday, 29 July, 2000
Mount Morgan		Mt Morgan Mine Rehabilitation Planning Workshop Table of Contents. Includes aerial photograph of minesite; locality map; map identifying Dee River; map of township; map of minesite catchments; map of minesite showing collection points and pumping lines for seepage interception system; map of buildings near mine entrance; water analysis results January 2000; Dee River gauging of discharge, rainfall and water quality parameters from DNR January 2000; list of written reports on Mt Morgan minesite
Mount Morgan		Queensland Government Mining Journal, Vol.46, No. 525, 20 July 1945 (monthly Department of Mines publication). Includes article "Diesel Lorry Transport Underground: Mount Morgan Limited's Mine, Queensland" by H.J. Redmond, A.C.T.S.M.

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Mount Morgan		Mount Morgan – pamphlet with short history of area and mine, and description of tailings retreatment process [no date]
Mount Morgan		List of subscribers to the Rockhampton and Mount Morgan Telephone Exchanges – January, 1901
Mount Morgan		The old days live on at Mount Morgan – pamphlet including photos, street map and history timeline. (2 copies)
Mount Morgan		Mount Morgan Centennial Celebrations 1882-1982, 24th April to 3rd May, 1982 – programme of events
Mount Morgan		The Mines and Works of Mount Morgan Limited, Mount Morgan, Queensland. Thirty-second edition [1960] Includes diagrammatic cross section of open cut and a general surface plan
Mount Morgan		"Mount Morgan: 'making the most of what we haven't got'" and "Tale of two cities and a small town" by Josie Flett in <i>North: the Queensland Magazine</i> , No.1 June 1976, pp.6-12 (2 copies)
Mount Morgan		"Waiting to Die" by Peter Charlton in <i>The Courier Mail Weekend</i> , [no date, no pages] Closing of the Mount Morgan mine
Mount Morgan		"Splinter returns: a back-to-Mount Morgan symposium" by M.H. Ellis, in <i>The Bulletin</i> , November 30, 1960, pp.32-34
Mount Morgan		Unpublished letter to the editor of <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> by Ray Boyle, concerning a photo taken at Mount Morgan in August, 1946 and the possible identities of those in the photo. Joe Banks; Morgan Jones John; J.H. Reid; Adam Alexander Boyd; Frank Golding; George Mullins, Tom Young; William Glenister Sheil; Harry Fitzgerald; Tim Hayes; Benjamin Gilmore Patterson.
Mount Morgan		Series of newspaper clippings – "Mount Morgan High School Enrolments, 1912-1982" in <i>Central Queensland Express</i> – p.31, April 7, 1982 (1912-1917); pp.16-17, April 21, 1982 (1918-1930); pp.12-13, April 28, 1982 (1930-1950); p.20, May 12, 1982 (1951-1957) – other years missing
Mount Morgan		Extract referring to Mt Morgan High School from 1917 Mt Morgan Technical College Report
Mount Morgan		Letter from M. Hansen, President of the Mount Morgan High School Past Pupils' Association, regarding request for donations for establishment of the Tomkys Memorial Prize in honour of the first principal at the school, Mr H. Tomkys
Mount Morgan		Letter dated September 17, 1925 from H. Tomkys, principal of Mt Morgan State High School, certifying attendance record of Miss Dorothy Rathay (?) during the year 1912
Mount Morgan		Footsteps from Federation 1880-2000 A unique tour guide to Mount Morgan. [2001].
Mount Morgan		"The Mount Morgan Mining Accident: the five Gympie miners who, with two Mount Morgan men, were killed on Saturday, September 5, by a fall of 2000 tons of rock" in <i>The Gympie Times</i> . Henry J. Hillyard, Sidney P. Shepherd, Walter Gierke, Samuel Jory, Thomas Ryan [1908]

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Mount Morgan		"Appalling mining accident at Mount Morgan: fall of 2,000 tons of rock kills 7 miners – 5 from Gympie" in <i>The Gympie Times</i> , Tuesday, September 8, 1908. 7 dead are named – from Mt Morgan: - James Guthrie, machinist and Joseph Leishman, plate layer; and from Gympie: - Henry Hillyard, machinist, Sidney Shepherd, plate layer, Samuel Jory, machinist, Thomas Ryan, trucker, and W. Gierke, trucker.
Mount Morgan		"Shocking Mining Accident at Mt Morgan: seven men killed by a fall of rock" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Monday, September 7, 1908
Mount Morgan		"When Tragedy struck in mine" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Tuesday, March 12, 1974. Article on the Linda Memorial in Mt Morgan cemetery, dedicated to the 7 miners killed at the mine in 1908
Mount Morgan		Cine Society Membership 1941; Australasian Institute of Mining Engineers 1910 meeting
Mount Morgan		Clipping: 1945. "Big Blast at Mount Morgan"
Mount Morgan		Miscellaneous pamphlets and press clippings. (2 folders)
Mount Morgan		International House, University of Sydney. Alumni. 17 November 2004 / Vol 36 No 2 / p.17. In memoriam. George Beattie Lane [sic] 14/1/1913 - 23/7/2004. [George Beattie Lean] Donated by Ray Boyle, 1/03/2005
Mount Morgan		Mt Chalmers Lodge No 184, United grand lodge of Queensland, Many Peaks Lodge No. 185, United Grand Lodge of Queensland. And their Connection with Mount Morgan Lodge No 57, United Grand Lodge of Queensland
		Prepared by: R. F. Boyle 25/03/2005 Includes pp. 16-17 of "The Queensland Freemason" (February 2005) and pp. 126-127 of John Kerr, Mount Morgan: Gold Copper and Oil, J. D. and R. S. Kerr, St Lucia, 1982 Donated by Ray Boyle, 25/03/2005
Mount Morgan		"Mount Morgan Celebrating 125 years: 1882-2007" Publisher: Mount Morgan Promotion & Development Group Inc.
Mount Morgan - Buildings		Photograph of the Bank of New South Wales, Mount Morgan Branch from the Morning Bulletin, 14.09.1972, p2.
Mount Morgan Mine		Mount Morgan as part of a description of the Rockhampton District from an unnamed text.
Mount Morgan Mine		"Golden Mountain: the story of Mount Morgan", by Pat Barron in <i>Australian Heritage</i> , p58-62.

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Mount Morgan Mine	Robert Stubbs Archer, James Stewart, Sydney Williams	P192, 201-203 of History of Queensland: its People and Industries
Mount Morgan Mine		Mount Morgan - A New Beginning R.F. Boyle and C. Gistitin Transactions of Multi-Disciplinary Engineering Vol. GE17, No. 2 pp. 119-127 Donated by Ray Boyle, 14/11/2007
Mount Morgan Mine	Bank of New South Wales Mount Morgan	Mount Morgan - Generations of Power [unpublished] R.F. Boyle [13 pages] Donated by Ray Boyle, 14/11/2007
Mount Morgan Mine – equipment	Warman	"Mining engineer rewrote the book on pumping" (obituary of Dr Charles Harold Warman in <i>Engineers Australia</i> , August 2008, p66.
Moura		Brief Post Office History Moura, compiled by Jim Lightfoot, historical officer, 6 June, 1979
Moving-picture theatres	Collier, Dave Moffit, Mike Moore, Rob Younger, Randall Lawson, Thomas Carter, Greg Whyte, Mal Lowry, Andrew McFaden, Kevin McIntyre, Ross Kayes, Ken Ingram, Jack Pearson, Bryan Delalande, Jo Wright, Phil Webb, Laurie Stouratis, Jack	Official Opening of Earl's Court, Rockhampton's Charming Tropical Theatre, Wednesday, 19th July, 1939: Souvenir Programme. Includes list of staff, prices, and coming attractions
Moving-picture theatres		Olympia Pictures Programme for November 22, 23 & 24, [possibly 1914]
Music	Mount Morgan Mine Ray Boyle Carol Gistitin	You are invited to Phil Wright's "The Music History of Rockhampton" Brisbane Launch at the Brisbane Jazz Club, 1 Annie Street Kangaroo Point (on the river) 12.00 pm midday, Sunday, January 27th 1991
Music	Mount Morgan Mine Ray Boyle	"A musical look at Rocky's history" by Neville Meyers, in <i>The Courier Mail</i> , Wednesday, January 30, 1991
Music		"Long-distance guitar man" by Neville Meyers, in <i>The Courier Mail</i> , March 20, 1985, p.21
Music	Phil Wright	The Rockhampton Jazz Society Big Band [no date]
Music	Phil Wright	Rockhampton Chamber Music Society History & Activities 1977
National Parks	Postal Service	N.P.A News. A Proposed National Park at Mt. Archer near Rockhampton. September 1969.

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
National Parks		N.P.A. News. North Keppel Island National Park and Reserves. May 1961.
National Trust – Rockhampton Branch		Slide/Lecture package presented by the Rockhampton Branch National Trust of Queensland – draft. [no date] Includes brief early history of Rockhampton, and lists of buildings with their significance explained, including: - bank buildings, hotels (Heritage Tavern, Criterion, Lake's Creek), civic buildings (Customs House, Supreme Court, Post Office), churches (St Paul's Cathedral and Parish Hall, St Joseph's Cathedral), warehouses, office buildings (Mount Morgan Gold Mining Company offices), residences (Avonleigh, Shandon, Mater Hospital, Old Glenmore homestead), schools (Range Convent Hall and Tower, Rockhampton Grammar and Girl's Grammar)
Neerkol		Transcript from the <i>Sunday</i> program, channel 9 – "Bad Habits: sex and the Catholic Church", reporter, Paul Ransley
Nisbet, W.D.		W.D. Nisbet, MinstCE, Port and Harbour Engineer (1837-1897) by E.L. Richard as part of article "Nineteenth Century Queensland Engineers: E.G.C. Barton, A.J. Goldsmith, W.D. Nisbet" in <i>Queensland Division Technical Papers</i> , Vol.26, No.18, June 1985
North Rockhampton High School		North Rockhampton State High School Newsletter, April 1991 (2 copies)
North-West Island		"From Sea to Soup: an account of the turtles of North-West Islet" by A. Musgrave and G.P. Whitley in <i>The Australian Museum Magazine</i> , Vol.2, 1926 pp.331-336
North-West Island		"North-West Island: manufacture of turtle soup", source unknown, 16 January, 1926, p.52
North Queensland		Industry North Queensland: a monthly review of Business & Industry in North Queensland, issue 1, May, 1982
Nuclear Power		Why stop uranium mining? [anti-mining leaflet] [no date]
Nuclear Power		The Campaign Against Nuclear Power newsletter, July 1977
Nuclear Power		The Management of Radioactive Wastes – International Atomic Energy Agency, March 1977
Nuclear Power		Can we live with plutonium? September 1976
Nuclear Power		Nuclear age leaves a deadly legacy July, 1976
Nuclear Power	Campaign against nuclear power	The deadly legacy of 'the H-Bomb' June, 1976
Nuclear Power	Campaign against nuclear power	Nuclear power – a doubtful future March, 1976
Nuclear Power	Campaign against nuclear power	Nuclear Electricity: an Australian perspective bu Ian Hore- Lacy and Ron Hubery, issued in the interests of education by Australian Mining Industry Council, 1978 ISBN 0959839232
Nuclear Power	Campaign against nuclear power	Dr Helen Caldicott on the Effects of Nuclear Radiation, Trojan Decommissioning Alliance
Nurseries (Horticulture)		The Flower Box Nurseries Catalogue, 1975
Nursing		The Society of St Vincent de Paul Home Nursing Service [late 1980s]

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Olsen's Caves		"Olsen's Caves, Near Rockhampton" report by J. Christensen, Danish Consul in the <i>Queensland Government Mining Journal</i> , November 14, 1903, pp.572-577
Parkhurst		Parkhurst Industrial Estate, Rockhampton, Queensland – Department of Industrial Development, Brisbane, Queensland
Peak Downs		"A Visit to Central Queensland: Peak Downs Stations – Wolfang, Langton, and Retro Downs". Copy from <i>Town and</i> <i>Country Journal</i> , March 13, 1875, p. 428.
Peak Downs Copper Mine		"A Visit to Central Queensland: Peak Downs Copper Mine". Copy from <i>Town and Country Journal</i> , February 27, 1875, p. 340.
Pest Plants	Central Queensland  – History	Parthenium weed and Giant Rats Tail Grass
Photographs	Rockhampton Port Authority	"Historic Snapshots come Home" by Trudy Harris in <i>The</i> Australian, March 3, 2001 [p.2]
Photographs	Postal Service	Queensland through the eye of an early camera: selections from the Haig collection, presented by the John Oxley Library [exhibition brochure]
Pilbeam, Rex		"Tyrannosaurus Rex: the man who made Rockhampton proud" by Denis Butler in <i>The Newcastle Herald Saturday</i> <i>Magazine</i> , Saturday, July 23, 1983
Port Alma	Noxious weeds	"Rockhampton Port Authority Port Alma" (information leaflet on services and facilities available, c.1989)
Post Office		Rocky Post Office has a place in history
Primary Industries Exhibition Inc.		Promotional literature for a Primary Industries Exhibition in Biloela using the Silo Centrepiece which was the 'Silo in the city' pavilion from Brisbane's Expo '88, as a showcase of "Advance Australia Fair"
Prisons	_	History of the Rockhampton Correctional Centre by G.I. Medlin
Qantas		"Qantas 70 1920-1990: a special 16-page report" edited by Mark Fazel in <i>The Australian</i> , Friday, November 16, 1990
Qmag	Biloela 'Silo in the City' 'Advance Australia Fair'	<i>The Qmag</i> : for employees and friends of Queensland Magnesia (Operations) Pty Ltd, Vol.2, No. 2, February 1992
QREX		"QREX. Rockhampton. 23-26 May 2007. Queensland Resources Expo." [Booklet]
QREX		"Exhibitor's Directory. Queensland Resources Expo. QREX 07. 23-26 May 2007. Rockhampton, Central Queensland."
Radio Broadcasting	Queensland Resources Expo	<i>Teleradio: four magazines in one</i> , Saturday, October 14, 1939, Vol.7, No. 25 – includes article "Rodeo Week in Rockhampton" pp.48-49
Radio broadcasting	Queensland Resources Expo	4RO – from Mr Cec Woodland, 27 February, 1979. Includes brief history of station
Radio Broadcasting	Beryl Stevens	The ABC in Rockhampton, Roger Wilson, 27 February, 1979. Includes brief history of radio and television
Railways		QR (Queensland Rail) Heritage Division Newsletter, No.3, May, 1996

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Railways		Map of rail routes surrounding Rockhampton, March, 1968
Railways		Diagram of standard signals – Queensland Railway; s C.E's branch
Railways		Queensland Central Railway timetable, May, 1888
Railways		Schematic map of railways and stations surrounding Rockhampton
Railways		Copy of advertisement from <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Friday, December 31, 1999 – advertising increase in speed limit for coal trains
Railways		"Tram finally back on tracks" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Saturday, December 11, 1999, p.3
Railways		Queensland Railways – Details of paying traffic forwarded from, and goods traffic received at, each station for twelve months ended 30th June, 1897 [source unknown] Includes Central Railways
Railways	Archer Park Station and Steam Tram Museum	"'Rocket' slowest train at 11 km/h" by Shane O'Connor, in The Sunday Mail, September 13, 1981
Railways		QR (Queensland Rail) Tilt Train timetable [no date]
Railways	Thangool to Rockhampton	"Historical Society: The story of Central Queensland Railways", newspaper article, source unknown (2 copies)
Railways		The fastest way to unwind – advertising brochure for the tilt train, October, 1998
Railways		Coastal services timetable – Tilt Train. Effective 6 November, 1998
Railways		Queensland Tilt Train Holidays – November 1998 to March 1999
Railways		"Monto Mail" Saturday 6th June to Sunday 7th June, 1998 – Historic rail trip from Rockhampton to Monto, return
Railways		Notes on Springsure branch line, compiled by John Kerr, June 1994
Railways		Railway Workers' Reunion / Queensland Railway Workers Reunion, 4-6 June 2004, compiled by The Morning Bulletin
Railways – Buildings		Official Opening by Hon. D.F. Lane, M.L.A, Minister for Transport on 5th December, 1983, [railway department's] Administration Building, Mackay
Railways – Buildings		Official Opening by Hon. J. Bjelke-Petersen, M.L.A., Premier of Queensland, assisted by Hon. D.F. Lane, M.L.A., Minister for Transport on 10th November, 1982, [railway department's] Central Division Administration Building
Railways - Buildings		Official Commissioning by Hon. D.F. Lane, M.L.A., Minister for Transport, 31st July, 1985, Rockhampton [railway] Workshops Redevelopment
Railways – Electrification		"QR (Queensland Railways) Central Queensland Main Line Electrification Project: the western world's largest rail electrification project", a <i>National Constructor and Miner</i> <i>Newspaper</i> special feature [no date]
Railways – Mount Morgan		"Restored engine back on track" [in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Friday, 19 July, 1996, p.3]

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Railways – Mount Morgan		Proposed branch railway from Kabra to Mount Morgan (the Railway Commissioner's Report upon) – Parliamentary Papers, Legislative Assembly, 27th October, 1896
Railways – Mount Morgan	Golden Mount Rail Preservation Society	Queensland Railways – Mount Morgan Branch (Statement of the Railway Commissioners) – Parliamentary Papers, Queensland, 1889
Railways – Mount Morgan		Private Railway – Mount Morgan Branch (Letter from the Queensland Railway Commissioners to the Honourable the Secretary for Railways) – Parliamentary Papers, Queensland, 1890
Roads		The Bruce Highway: Marlborough to Sarina – Main Roads Department, Queensland, 1982
Roads		Rockhampton-Yeppoon Road, Bruce Highway to Ironpot Creek. Main Roads brochure
Roads		Main Roads in Central Queensland. Main Roads brochure
Rockhampton – Art Gallery		Rockhampton Art Gallery, Victoria Parade, Rockhampton: - A catalogue of pen and ink drawings, illustrations of the recent published book "Sketches of Old Rockhampton" by Edith Neish, on display in the Gallery from May 17 to May 27, 1981
Rockhampton – Art Gallery		AGAM: presented by the Peter Stuyvesant Cultural Foundation – exhibition catalogue of the works of Dr Yaacov Agam, at Rockhampton Art Gallery from 14 October to 16 November, 1980.
Rockhampton – Art Gallery		Exhibition of Australian Art from the Queensland National Art Gallery, Jubilee Art Train, 1951 [with explanatory notes on each work in exhibition]
Rockhampton – Art Gallery		60 lithographs from the Mourlot Workshop of Paris: presented by the Arts Council of Australia, organised by Queensland Arts Council – exhibition catalogue [1981]
Rockhampton – Art Gallery		[Notes to accompany] Queensland Arts Council presents 60 Lithographs from the Mourlot Workshop of Paris [1981]
Rockhampton – Art Gallery		Movements in 20th Century Art – [notes to accompany] Queensland Arts Council presents 60 Lithographs from the Mourlot Workshop of Paris [1981]
Rockhampton – Art Gallery	Atelier Mourlot	The Rotary Club of Rockhampton in association with the Rockhampton City Council presents an Exhibition of Paintings by Bette Hays, the Rockhampton Art Gallery 29th May – 19th June, 1981. Catalogue [includes list of other exhibitions by artist]
Rockhampton – Buildings		"New Rockhampton Training Centre" in <i>Queensland Railways Digest</i> , Vol.3, No.9, March 1986, p.1 – formerly the Railway Administration Office, built in 1885, on the corner of Stanley and Denison Streets
Rockhampton - Buildings		Collection of photocopies of pictures of Rockhampton Buildings: "Outstanding city freehold property (known as Chisholme House)" realty advertisement in Morning Bulletin 2 May, 1969; the Rockhampton Hotel during the 1893 flood, MB 07.02.1972, p7;
Rockhampton - Buildings		"The Criterion Hotel": Pubs of the North, by staff artist Steve Roberts in <i>North Magazine</i> , July 1976 [2 copies]

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Rockhampton – Centenary		Rockhampton Centenary, 1855-1955. Includes Programme of Events (August 27th to September 5th), a short history, photos of local industry, photos of historic buildings and places around the town, and a list of members of the management committee for the centenary celebrations
Rockhampton – Council and Politics		"40 Years of Political Life" from unknown newspaper source [probably the <i>Morning Bulletin</i> ], 9 June 1965 – paper presented to Rockhampton and District Historical Society
Rockhampton – Council and Politics		Photocopy of handwritten list of Rockhampton Mayors, taken from the Town Hall Honour Board [1861-1976] [2 pages]
Rockhampton – Council and Politics	D. Mather	Typewritten list of Rockhampton Mayors [1861-1953], Town Clerks [1861-1952], and history of 4 Mayors of Rockhampton [John Palmer (1861); P.D. Mansfield (1862-63); Richard McKelligett (1863-64); Edward Pike Livermore (1865, 1871-73)
Rockhampton – Council and Politics		The Hand of Friendship – booklet on the sister city relationship between Rockhampton and Ibusuki City in Japan [includes black and white and colour photos]
Rockhampton – Council and Politics		Brochure – Rockhampton City Council, 1985-86 [includes short description, list of aldermen and committees, information on council functions and meetings, list of rates and charges, information on council and civic services (eg health, roadworks)]
Rockhampton – Council and Politics	Ald. Jim Webber Mayor Masanori Higo	"Koalas" – brochure about Koalas by Rockhampton City Council
Rockhampton – Council and Politics		City of Rockhampton Water Treatment Works – Official Opening by the Hon. N.T.E. Hewitt, M.L.A., Minister for Conservation, Marine and Aboriginal Affairs on 26th November, 1971 [includes statistics]
Rockhampton – Council and Politics		Your exclusive mountain retreat: Mt Archer Development [advertising brochure for house allotments on Mt Archer]
Rockhampton – Council and Politics		"People: Mayor Pilbeam lays down his pecking order" by Daphne Guinness in <i>The Australian Women's Weekly</i> , May 24, 1978, pp.11-12
Rockhampton – Council and Politics		Obituary for John Palmer. (Rockhampton Bulletin, 1870)     Rockhampton's first mayor.     Photograph of John Palmer. [Printed scan of framed portrait.]     Donated by Robert Macfarlane
Rockhampton – Council and Politics		'Greater Rockhampton's first mayor' Rockhampton Bulletin 21 March 1919, p.8
Rockhampton – Council and Politics	J. Palmer	"Early Settler's Vision for the Greater City of Rockhampton". [Brochure promoting council amalgamations] Publisher: Rockhampton City Council
Rockhampton – Council and Politics	T.W. Kingel	Collection of 45 Rockhampton Bulletin articles regarding the creation of "Greater Rockhampton" (1919 amalgamation). Includes index. Compiled by John Rowland. Donated 25.06.2008

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Rockhampton - Development		"C.Q. Decade of Development" Capricorn Local News March 7, 1990 pp 13-24 (liftout)
Rockhampton - Development	Amalgamation T.W. Kingel	Parkhurst Industrial Estate Rockhampton Queensland, by Capricorn Tourism and Development Organisation Inc.
Rockhampton - Development	Industry	Capricorn Tourism and Development Organisation Inc: Development Report 1989
Rockhampton - Development	Industry	"When you are ready to settle down, relocate in Capricorn." Pamplet produced by Capricorn tourism and Development Organisation Inc. June 1988
Rockhampton - Development	Industry	Rockhampton City (street map, includes Yeppoon and Emu Park)
Rockhampton - Directories		Your Direct Line Directory – Rockhampton, Yeppoon and Districts First Edition [no date]
Rockhampton - Directories	Street map	1986 Rockhampton Community Directory – includes council telephone numbers and information on council services such as bus routes, immunisation, etc
Rockhampton - Employment	Telephone numbers	Employment figures for Rockhampton industry as at 22 July 1976 [figures listed by industry] [extracted from Queensland factories register]
Rockhampton – Festivals		Capricana Springtime Festival, Saturday 28th August to Sunday 12th September [1982]
Rockhampton – Festivals		Depot Hill Festival, November 29 – December 6, '86 [2 copies]
Rockhampton - Festivals		[Notice of] Depot Hill Festival Community Meeting, Monday, 15th September
Rockhampton - Festivals		Horse Australia 2005 - Rockhampton. 28 April to 1 May 2005. 'The nation's best all round Horse event right here in Central Queensland'. The Morning Bulletin supplement. pp.1-44.
Rockhampton – Floods		Media Release, 16 August, 1980 – Statement by the Honourable R.J. Hinze, M.L.A, Minister for Local Government, Main Roads and Police. [Announcing plans for new concrete bridge over Yeppoon floodplain and the opening of the Neville Hewitt Bridge]
Rockhampton – Floods	2005 Horse Expo Rockhampton Showgrounds	"Description of the Record Flood at Rockhampton February, 1918" in <i>The Capricornian</i> , April 6, 1918, pp.1-3
Rockhampton – Floods		Photos from the 1918 Rockhampton Floods, in a special liftout from <i>The Capricornian</i> , April 6, 1918
Rockhampton – Historic Buildings		"Rockhampton Customs House, Built for £16,534" [no date]
Rockhampton – Historic Buildings		"Rockhampton Customs House, Built for £16,534" [mid 1980s] [later version of same pamphlet listed above]
Rockhampton – Historic Buildings		"Project and Aims for Mt. Charlton Complex", submission by S.W. Kele & Co. [late 1980s] Includes hand-drawn plan of proposed site
Rockhampton – Historic Buildings		"Tourist development will make a family dream come true" in the <i>Capricorn Local News</i> , November 9, 1988, p.5 [not complete]

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Rockhampton – Historic Buildings	Old Rockhampton Water Works	The History of 190-194 Musgrave Street, North Rockhampton [2 copies] [Site now occupied by Department of Social Security Rockhampton Regional Office]
Rockhampton – Historic Buildings	Old Rockhampton Water Works	Glenora House. Includes description of each room, with notes on items of historic importance taken from other locations
Rockhampton - History		"An Overview of Rockhampton history" by Dr Lorna McDonald 2003
Rockhampton – History	Frederick Hunt Alex & Vera McLeod Chris Twaddell	"Early Records of Gracemere and Rockhampton" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , [no date]. Excerpt of paper entitled "Bits and Pieces from the Early History of Gracemere and Rockhampton, by Alister Archer, read at the monthly meeting of the Rockhampton and District Historical Society. [continues in next record]
Rockhampton – History	Lionel DeLandelles Ariel DeLandelles	"Early History of Gracemere and Rockhampton" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , May 9, 1962, p.14. Excerpt of paper entitled "Bits and Pieces from the Early History of Gracemere and Rockhampton, by Alister Archer, read at the monthly meeting of the Rockhampton and District Historical Society. [continued from above record]
Rockhampton - History		"Old Canoona Road and its Associations" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , [no date]. Excerpt of paper by the same name, written and presented by H.G. Simmons, to the Rockhampton and District Historical Society [one original and one copy]
Rockhampton – History	Charles Archer William (Hobby) Elliott	"Opening a Link with District's Pioneers", Window on History  1, in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , [no date] [one original and one copy]
Rockhampton - History		"Exceedingly amiable little wife", Window on History 2, in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Saturday, June 12, 1965, p.25 [one original and one copy]
Rockhampton - History	Archer Family	"Best Town Council in Australia" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Saturday, June 12, 1965, p.25. Account of 1867 dinner held to honour town councillors
Rockhampton - History	Archer Family	Insurance Lines, Volume 61, No.1, August 1979. Various articles of interest, including "Carnarvon National Park" (pp.3-4), "A brief outline of Rockhampton's History" by Lona [sic] McDonald (pp.7-9), "The Magnificent Youngsters: the story of the nine Archer Brothers" by 'Ceratodus' (pp.19-25) [Also photocopy of McDonald article]
Rockhampton - History	Archibald Archer Rockhampton Town Council	"'The City of Gold' Rockhampton in 1888" by David Carment and Lorna McDonald in the <i>Journal of the Royal Australian Historical Society</i> , Vol.70, October 1984, pp75-87 [first page of article only – full article available in collection]
Rockhampton - History		"Rockhampton" in <i>The Bulletin</i> [Sydney], 4 September 1886, p.9 [satirical account of Mount Morgan goldmining activities and the district in general] [3 copies]
Rockhampton - History		MB Supplement - "History of long establishesd local business"; "The Mourning (sic) Bulletin"
Rockhampton - History		Souvenir Rockhampton Jubilee Carnival 1911 ( ,photocopy)
Rockhampton - History		Rockhampton Bulletin and Northern Queensland Advertiser. Tuesday, July 9, 1861. 4 pages. [Reduced-size photocopy]. Donated by Ron Diamond.

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Rockhampton - History		Rockhampton celebrating 150 years. 1855-2005. Rockhampton City Council brochure. Includes general history about Rockhampton's beginnings.
Rockhampton - History		"Our Priceless Past, 2005" The Morning Bulletin Description: Short biographies of local people.
Rockhampton - History	Sesquicentenary 150th Anniversary 150 Anniversary	History of the Rockhampton Botanic Gardens (Undated, deposited in 2006)
Rockhampton - History	High School Cherie Weatherall Peter Russell James Gedrick	'Rockhampton Bulletin 22 November 1917, p.4  [Inaugural meeting of the Rockhampton branch of the Central Queensland National Party.]
Rockhampton – Hotels		The 'Cri': Meeting the Criterion The Morning Bulletin 6 February, 2009, pp 10-11. (Rural Weekly supplement)
Rockhampton - Hotels		"The Hotels of North Rockhampton" by Nola Tom 3 September 1987
Rockhampton - Land Reserves		Copy of a set of cards listing land reserves for Rockhampton in late 1800's/early 1900's.
Rockhampton - Shops	Also Yeppoon, Blackwater, Emerald, Sarina, Mackay, Gladstone	Opening of Shopping Fair - MB Supplement 1985
Rockhampton – Social Life and Celebrations		Rockhampton Horticultural Society presents "The Good Earth Expo" Saturday April 27th Sunday April 28th at Rockhampton Showgrounds [no date]
Rockhampton – Social Life and Celebrations		The Arts and Crafts Fair to be held by the Resident Groups of the Reid's Centre, Saturday 3rd June, 1978

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Rockhampton - Sport	Jeffrey Hodges; Nick Alderson; Ian Wood; Tom Wyatt; Neil Fisher; Ami Setu; David Cumming; Alistair Melzer	Central Queensland All Sports Review. Vol.No.3  "Promoting sport with your support through Sporting Clubs and Associations."
Rockhampton - Tourism		Hertz Ring & Reserve book 197?
Rockhampton - Tourism	National Party President: J.W. Nuttall Vice President: J. Watson Vice President: A. King Secretary: C.J. Worth Treasurer: A. Macmillan Committee: C. Lutton; J. Barrett; W. Bristow; A. Pearson; H. Brown Auditor: E. Kelman	Rockhampton and the Capricorn Coast: Revealing the Region. August 2007. 23 pages.
Rockhampton – Weather		Commonwealth Bureau of Meteorology Register of Weather Reports, Rockhampton Meteorological Office, January, 1977
Rockhampton and District Historical Society	Sporting Clubs	Queensland Day Dinner, 6th June, 1990 – menu and programme
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		The Fitzroy River – exhibition by the Society to celebrate the opening of the Society's collection at the Borough Chambers
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		Queensland Day Dinner June 6th June, 1988, Programme and Menu. Venue – Rockhampton Leagues Club, Cambridge Street, Rockhampton
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		Notification of Annual Meeting of the Society, Wednesday, 2nd March, 1977 at 7:30pm
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		28th Annual Report, January, 1977 – includes report by H.S. Spence, president, a list of members and financial statements
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		Love and Marriage – exhibition brochure
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		Brochure with information about the Borough Chambers, Stapleton Park, North Rockhampton
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		Queensland Day Dinner, 6th June, 1985 – menu and programme

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		Collections – exhibition brochure
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		ANZAC – exhibition brochure
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		Our Musical Heritage – exhibition brochure
Rockhampton and District Historical Society		Pages 2, 4 and 5 from a report to the society, by Hugh Armstrong, 8th February, 1988
Rockhampton Trotting Club		The Constitution of Rockhampton Trotting Club, as revised August 12th, 1975
Rockhampton Trotting Club		Green Brother Pacing Cup Final, Saturday, 22nd April, 1978 [programme]
Rockhampton Trotting Club		Souvenir Programme, Inaugural Capricornia Miracle Mile 1978, Saturday, 24th June, 1978
Rockhampton Trotting Club		Souvenir Programme, Saturday, 19th August, 1978, Callaghan Park Paceway
Rockhampton Trotting Club		Blackwater Trotting Cup, Saturday, 25th November, 1978, Callaghan Park Paceway
Rockhampton Trotting Club		Callaghan Park Paceway, Official Programme [24th November, 1979]
Rockhampton Trotting Club		Souvenir Programme, Capricornia Flying Mile 1979, Saturday, 30th June, 1979, Callaghan Park Paceway
Roffey, Victor		"Red Tape: Roffey's Contraband Champagne and Flowers, Official Scolding" copy from a newspaper, source unknown, November 24, 1931, p.7
Roffey, Victor		"Roffey ready to start when weather suitable" copy from a newspaper, source unknown, November 7, 1931, p.8
Rosewood burials		List of burials at Rosewood township, station and diggings
Rotary Club Rockhampton	Roy Fleming	"Wandal club of 1959 became Rocky West" Morning Bulletin, 3 April, 2009, p42, includes a photograph of Roy Fleming. "Club funds and carries out diverse good deeds: half a century of service", p43.
Rotary Club Rockhampton		Continuing history of the Rotary Club of Rockhampton 1993- 94 by Tom Macauley
Rotary Club Rockhampton		"Wandal club of 1959 became Rocky West"  The Morning Bulletin, 3 April 2009, p.42  Rotary Club 50 <sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebrations – Advertising  Feature
Rotary Club Rockhampton		"Half a century of service: Club funds and carries out diverse good deeds" The Morning Bulletin, 3 April 2009, p.43 Rotary Club 50 <sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebrations – Advertising Feature
Rugby Union		Programme of Rugby matches, including Queensland Country Origin vs Wales, June, 1991 Includes names and profiles of players

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Rugby Union		Central Queensland Schools & Junior Rugby Union, Grand Final Day, Rugby Park, Sunday, July 28, 1991
Rugby Union		Australian Junior Rugby Union Limited 1991 Australian Under 16 Junior Rugby Championships, July 2nd - July 7th 1991
Rundle Oil Shale		"Rundle casts shadow on five more projects" by Paul Malone in <i>The National Times</i> , April 12 to 18, 1981, p.3
Rundle Oil Shale		Southern Pacific Petroleum NL, Central Pacific Minerals NL Joint Announcement, September 25, 1984, Rundle Oil Shale Project
Rundle Oil Shale		"A new era for oil shale" in <i>Ecos: CSIRO Environmental Research</i> , No.27, February 1981, pp.11-15
Sarina State School		Souvenir programme, 75th Anniversary Sarina State School, 1897-1972
Schlieffen, F.W.		"Gemfields riddle finally solved" by Fred Wild, in <i>Central Queensland News</i> , April 3, 1992. [one original and one copy]
School of Arts	Rockhampton	History, Aims and Achievements of School of Arts The Morning Bulletin 23 February 1932, p. 10.
School of Arts		Baree School of Arts history
School of Arts		Mount Morgan School of Arts history
School of Arts		Map showing existing council chambers and drill shed (in red) and land reserved for a School of Arts, town hall and drill shed (in blue). 1883. Original held in Queensland State Archives. Donated by Sue Palmer-Gard, 08/01/2008
Schools	Rockhampton	<ul> <li>Biloela State Primary School - submission to C'ee of Enquiry into Education 1978</li> <li>Central Girls State School - Reunion dinner 1962</li> <li>Capricorn Special School - luncheon wake poem</li> <li>North RK State High1979 Speech Night</li> </ul>
Scouts		B G Patterson - Mount Morgan. Also miscellaneous press clippings.
Separation		"New State" document for display The Morning Bulletin, 20 July 1968, p.6.
Separation		Separation of Central and Northern Portions of Queensland – Parliamentary Papers, 1891
Separation		Separation of Central Portion of Queensland – Parliamentary Papers, 1893
Separation		Separation of Central and Northern Portions of Queensland – Parliamentary Papers, 1894
Separation		Separation of Central and Northern Portions of Queensland – Parliamentary Papers, 1898
Shiel, W.G.		Obituary – William Glenister Sheil, C.M.G in <i>Australasian Institute of Mining and Metallurgy Proceedings</i> , No.280, December, 1981
Shipping		Copy of Passengers' Contract Ticket from Blackwall Pier, London, to Rockhampton on the ship <i>Scottish Hero</i> , October 1883

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Shipping		Comprehensive list of emigrant ships to Queensland from The Rockhampton Morning Bulletin, 25 January, 1932, p6.
Shipping		"Wrecks and Shipping Disasters" [from the Australian Encyclopedia, date unknown]
Shoalwater Bay Inquiry		Miscellaneous clippings and documents
Smith, James		Death of a well-known townsman (James Smith) paper cutting.
Springsure		"The Botany of the Springsure District" by P.A. O'Shaney, F.L.S., in <i>Linnean Society of New South Wales Proceedings</i> , vol.7, 1881, pp.730-744
Springsure	Obituaries	"Death on a hot afternoon" Philip Hammond The Courier Mail, 5 April 2003, p. 8. Article in the travel section about Springsure.
Somerset, Sir Henry		"Presentation of Certificate of Honorary Membership to Sir Henry Somerset, CBE", address made by Emeritus Professor J.P. Morgan (president of the Institute), in <i>Australian</i> <i>Institute of Mining and Metallurgy Proceedings</i> , no.278, June, 1981
South Sea Islanders	Racial tension	"Rockhampton's Racecourse Riot" by Carol Gistitin Paper presented to Rockhampton & District Historical Society, April 1993
South Sea Islanders		Rockhampton South Sea Islanders Co-operative Association, rules and regulations
South Sea Islanders	Women World War 2	"South Sea Islander women and World War II" Carol Gistitin Queensland women in war: "You had to Laugh": an exhibition of personal war stories. Brisbane, Queensland: Queensland Government Emergency Services, 1995. pp.20-21.
South Sea Islanders		"Coloured Blokes"; a call for recognition, by Carol Gistitin, May, 1994
South Sea Islanders		"'Ticket' Unique", "Joskeleigh small – but not forgotten", "Proud, happy on own land" and "Switch-on for Island People" – articles from <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Wednesday, November 12, 1975
Sport		Clippings – RK
St Christopher's Chapel	Nerimbera	Order of service "Service of Remembrance, Sunday July 6, 2008 at 3.00pm"
St Lawrence		The Ripplebrook Story: The Property, along with the Life and Times of the Talbots at Ripplebrook. As remembered by Ray Boyle
		[Ripplebrook is situated approximately 12 miles from St Lawrence.] Donated by Ray Boyle, 10/10/2007
St Paul's Cathedral		Feature on the Centenary of St Paul's Cathedral in <i>Church Scene</i> , vol.3, no.246, November 11, 1983

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
St Paul's Cathedral	R.F. Boyle	The Cathedral Church of Saint Paul the Apostle, Rockhampton Centenary 1879-1979 – Centenary Year Diary
St Paul's Cathedral		The Clerestory Windows
Stoney Creek Gorge	Duaringa	Page of photographs of heritage-listed culvert between Duaringa and Blackwater. Produced by the Duaringa Historical Tourism Association Inc.
Stuchbury, Samuel	Surveying Surveyors	Drawing of Mr Stutchbury Government Geological Surveyor First surveyor of Rockhampton Queensland Government Mining Journal, 20 August 1954, p.642. [photocopy]
Students		A bannerette from Lockhaven State College, 2 letters from Doug Everingham, MHR for Capricornia, and 1 letter from Machelle Flowers, regarding the bannerette
Sugar Industry and Trade		Australian Sugar 1977. Published by CSR on behalf of the Australian Sugar Industry
Sugar Industry and Trade		Proserpine Co-operative Sugar Milling Association Limited Guide to Visitors – plant diagram, description of plant and process of raw sugar manufacture
Sugar Industry and Trade		Handling Queensland's raw sugar in bulk
Sugar Industry and Trade		Brochure for visitors to the Mourilyan Mill
Sugar Industry and Trade		The Australian Sugar Industry [2 copies]
Sugar Industry and Trade		"World's Largest Sugar Storage Facility nears completion at Mackay" in <i>Industry</i> , April, 1979, p.3
Swimming		Nolan Swim School
Symes, Philip James		Entry for Philip James Symes (1866-1957) in the "Australian Dictionary of Biography" vol. 16: 1940-1980, published 2002. Entry written by P.A. Danaher.
Taranganba	Denham Bros	Taranganba Gold Mine (Report by Robert L. Jack, Government Geologist, ON) – Parliamentary Papers, 1889
Theatre Programmes	Queensland Cement & Lime Co.	The Lily Felon's Daughter, produced by Elaine Millers for the Mount Morgan Amateur Players
Theatre Programmes		Crocodile Creek: a musical by Felix Meagher, based on the play by Barbara Birchall. Pilbeam Theatre, August 21,22,23 [1986]
Theatre Programmes		Something's Afoot: the hilarious musical whodunit. Municipal Theatre 19-22 Nov [no year] Theatre Restaurant 7.30pm – A Rockhampton Little Theatre Production
Theatre Programmes		Ron Verburgt directs The Capricornia Players – Gulls, by Robert Hewitt. 28 July to 1 August, 1992

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Theatre Programmes		The Capricornia Players present Rockhampton Community Theatresports Grand Final, Friday, 31 July 8pm, Pilbeam Theatre
Theatre Programmes		Joe Orton's hilarious farce: What the Butler Saw, directed by Ron Verburgt for the Capricornia Players. 5-8 September [no year]
Theatre Programmes		Queensland Pocket Opera, by arrangement with G. Schirmer Pty Ltd, present Gian-Carlo Menotti's Opera in one Act – Amahl and the Night Visitors. St Paul's Cathedral, Saturday 25th November and Friday 1st December. Programme and advertising flyer
Theatre Programmes		Oliver – a North Rockhampton High School Production, by arrangement with Tams-Whitmark Music Library Inc., New York
Theatre Programme		TN! Theatre Company in association with Queensland Arts Council presents Mikado
Theatre Programme		Series of programmes from Yeppoon Little Theatre – An English Pub Night; Leprecaun Capers (1981); The Do-It-Yourself Frankenstein Outfit (1980); Black Comedy (1980); In the Swim (1979); The Golden Legion of Cleaning Women; A night of 3 Australian One Act Plays: - Find me at the Federal, Delphiniums and Old Soldiers Never Die; Blithe Spirit (1971); The Man who Came to Dinner [1975]; An Aussie Salute (1980); The Sentimental Bloke (1979); and Charley's Aunt (1971)
Tourism		Capricorn Tourist Guide June 89-May 90 published by Capricorn Tourism and Development Organisation.
Trade Unions		The Shearers' Trials: Judge A G Demack will deliver and address on the Shearers' Trials, Supreme Court, Rockhampton, Monday 27 May 1991, 5.00 pm [advertising poster]
Trade Unions		Minutes of the [API] Central Regional Conference, Yeppoon, 16th February, 1990
Trade Unions	Shearers Strike Charles Steele	Photograph of "the commanding officers of the various groups sent to Barcaldine in 1891 to have a presence during the shearer's strike of that year. On the far left in regimental Scottish dress is Captain Charles Steele of the Rockhampton Unit of the Queensland Scottish Volunteer Corps. Charles Steele is son of Catharine Steele nee Stewart, sister of James Stewart, Alexander Stewart and Mary Macfarlane." [photocopy]  Donated by Robert Macfarlane, August 2006
Trade Unions	Rockhampton Trades Hall	"Mining the CQ Collection and discovering Rockhampton's Trades Hall" by Dr Barbara Webster
Transport		History of Transport in Queensland – brochure published by Queensland Transport [no date]
Transport	Australian Post-tel Institute	Australian Road Transport Year Book 1990 – published by Percival Publishing
Transport		Rockhampton Transportation Study: recommended major road network – Queensland Main Roads Dept
University		Rockhampton University of the Third Age [General Meeting October 1 1990]

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Utah Development Company		Introduction: 1. Facts about Utah Development Company; 2. Facts about Harrow Creek Trial Colliery. August, 1978
Utah Development Company		Company Policy: 1. Working Conditions; 2. Problems, Grievances and Disputes; 3. Criteria for Employment. August, 1978
Utah Development Company		Benefits of Employment: 1. Attendance and Leave; 2. Pay and Allowances; 3. Production Bonus Agreement; 4. Terminations; 5. Workers' Compensation; 6. Home Puchase Scheme. August, 1978
Utah Development Company		Miscellaneous Information & Conditions: 1. Miscellaneous Information; 2. Special Colliery Rules; 3. Changehouse Rules; 4. Colliery Traffic Rules; 5. Emergency Procedures; 6. Use of Self Rescuers; 7. Out of Service and Danger of Tags; 8. Artificial Resuscitation Techniques; 9. Colliery Organisation Chart; 10. Colliery Layout Diagram. August, 1978
Utah Development Company		Utah Development Company: The Environment [Bowen Basin coal mines area]
Utah Development Company		Exporting Coal: Utah Development Company [Hay Point; Gladstone]
Utah Development Company		Peak Downs Mine Single Mens Quarter Conditions
Utah Development Company		Utah Development Company Review, 1979
Utah Development Company		Special Rules (Approved under section 97, Coal Mining Act 1925-1969) for the Maintenance of Order and Discipline and for the Conduct and Guidance of Officials and all Persons Employed in, on, or about The Harrow Creek Trial Colliery Coal Mine
Utah Development Company		Advertisement: Utah Development Company: we totally reject the extension of continuous shift roster being a negotiable point in the new Utah Industrial agreement. We condemn Utah Development Company for the introduction of continuous shift as a counter claim. We call on Utah Development Company to immediately and genuinely negotiate a new industrial agreement, without the provision for continuous shift being included. [Letter from W.J. Coffey, Chairman C.M.U. Regional Liaison Comm. Utah Mines
Vallis, Val		Poems from the Bulletin
Van den Haspel, J.		"R.S.L. campaign against communism" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , Thursday, May 3, 1962, p.25
Van den Haspel, J.		"Life in Russia" [source unknown], 17 August 1960
Van den Haspel, J.		"Adult Education Activities" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , February 28, 1961
Van den Haspel, J.		"View of life behind the Iron Curtain" in <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , November 20, 1962

Folder Subject	Additional Subject	Title
Walker, Frederick		Frederick Walker by Beryl Hunter, 1995 [typewritten, 3 pages] Attached are various photocopies/printouts of supporting information
Walter Reid Centre		Souvenir booklet of opening 1977
Westlake, James	Jim Westlake	Order of service for funeral of James Gordon Tytler [sic] Westlake, "Jim", 14.02.1923 – 04.06.2009
Winton		History of Winton and District [typewritten, 4 pages, not sequential]
Winton		History of Elderslie Station [typewritten, 2 copies, handwritten note "from John East, Winton and District Historical Society and Museum, 9.2.94]
Winton	William Forsyth	"Elderslie Queensland", Text: Peter Forrest, Photographs: Richard Stringer [no source, no date, incomplete]
Winton	William Forsyth	"Oondooroo 'Home of the Little Dove' " in <i>The Christmas Leader</i> , Wednesday, December 4, 1990
Winton		Map showing Elderslie as of 1891, 2489 square miles [source unknown]
Holyoake Wood		Notes on Holyoake Woodd, by Jim Graham [includes copies of letters from Westpac, National Australia Bank, Rockhampton Grammar School and a newsclipping "Death of Mr Holyoake Woodd' from <i>The Morning Bulletin</i> , 31 January, 1923]
Woorabinda		"Influence of nutrition and social conditions on school performance of Aboriginal children" by A.E. Dugdale, J. Lesina, S. Lovell, U. Prestwood and A.N. Lewis in <i>The Medical Journal of Australia</i> , Special Supplement on Aboriginal Health: 4, Vol.2, No.3, Saturday, August 16, 1975
Woorabinda	George Napoleon Woodd; Mildred Eva Woodd; Holyoake Harry Wood; Ethel May Woodd	Woorabinda Community [typewritten document; includes basic information on community facilities, health facilities, schools, recreation activities, consumption of alcohol and tobacco, transport, etc]
Yaamba		Alligator Creek Bridge
Yeppoon - Hospitals		Yeppoon Hospital History, by C.I. Pritchard [typewritten, 2 pages, no date]
Yungaba		History of Yungaba